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2 MR. 3LDS: J. Nc: t to 2 : art ui i .o : . 'f ,

'
|

3 specific on the record ac uc the porti.:nc 2 2 1.r.1 h , . u .' = ,. '

I
.i '

.1 ! tastimony which Mr. Compler 12 afoptinr. '

I..

5i And, if I nay, : stgres t to chher Ccuaral ch:t tuyj
i

f

. :| open their ccpios of the Bingham ceccirc.cnv, s o t; n t t h<. v ra",

:!
. .,

r ,

7! follo.I with ease, as I indicate specific li.nes and pag ^.S; f
,

6

e| I'm sure it would be the encient prc.caCaro, !

1, i

>L We would prcpose and intend the.: Mr. L.arpler'c j
,t , ,

;t) j adoption or the Binghan test: nony <ould reg .n at prg: n a s,.. ._ .

{

i, of the record, at line 12, and wculd continua frc.a
i ,

m, there through page 8152, 8153, 3154. Although, t.c to that
l'

q page, I'm going to ask Mr. Denpler cne questien becaen :f

: a sliqht differ < nce between the two s';; ten : . which I ' vii. |,

|
i] : want hin to clarify. But continuing through th s: p r.:Ja 02.5 4 , I

.

.i.t. 8155, 0156, 8157, line 12.
.

.

.! i

' That would be the last portien of th s *.rs hire:ay !
i.,

!

:; :! on that page adopted bv :tr.- Denoler..

- 1
-,

'

:- - Then his testinony adoption would rese.e :: 0171 :

-

20 H at line 6.
,

21
-

MR. LESSY: Skipping frcn 3157 tc 6171? i
. .

* i f

a MR, OLDS: That is correet- !.

4

\

. r3 ; Again, with the question en line 'i cf 9171, the
,

, . - G, r l c:.rougn. .iu adoption would continue _ron u,.ne o or page
-

i
.

I
,! oage 8172, to include the firnt line on paga 3173 at tha;.r. | s

, ,

I '

r

I
, '
L
.e

.- - --
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bw3 in order to indicata a encil differanca he ucen tha erc.

systens, as to the dato of the particular '.ind c f u_:'n: tiosicn,
- ,

l
14 i-.ne.3%

,4 Continuing '.hrough 5179, a l 80 ,, S131 and cn bhct

* cage we would .cropcso to cak Mr, De a. ler a cpecifi : questica,e .

to illustrate a differance again betraen uho c.:c .rf:t n6

on a particular operational technique.7

Through 8132 to the 24th lina.8

Then we would adopt the testi~teny beiinnin:- au
9 -

|

10
paq -- I believa it is all the way to 8211, I an uurnir_g

carefully to be sure I don't miss anything.g

MR, LE33Y: Are 'rou skiot
12 - --

' g- fren 3132, line ?I

to 8211?

MR, OLDS: I believe that it it, :fr. Las ", but,
14 -

.

as I said, I want to -- I'm glad I did it page by pecs, heccucc '
i15
!

we would oropose to offer tactimony r3 levant to the Duquerna j
.

iSystem, but which would be cubctanticily c.ddracDed to the

same point coverad by Mr. Binghan's testimony on pccc 012.' '

at line 12. ,

10 l

In that testimony !tr. Binght.m offered c men ci che

i

lCEI service territory, and uc would propoce to offe.- '
,

.

like map of the Duquesne service tarritory.
,,
-

' ES1
* 23

24

1

?.5
|

1 1
,

I
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[
l.n,

t e. I
n. 9. 9. 5,-

.

arl , i:
*i MR. CLOS: Thaara 1:; ne point '.n Edc:mlng

,

t

E' '

testiIrcny, however; I 7::ntion it as c. m>.ntcr cf inn::st .

-!'
"1 On pags G19,, na would adc.2t th2 to:: ir v.y

'E haginning at linec 15 and tetr.inating at lina 20
.

3| Although '.n. will not adcyt the tsutii..:ny at p a ge.

6 9203, line 13, beccuen it ie very apacific t the Cle;a'.115

7 Electric Illurainating particulcr facilitics, vr a i.1 1 c m .! a

C I quescica to estchlich the similarities of like oporsticaal
?

9 e:gerience on the. Duqueenc Light system in terr.; of D. auenne

10 Light facilitiac. That in at psgo G203, '.inc 12, centinuing

11 tb. rough linc 20 of 8201,

12 Uc would recume the adoption of Mr. 2iaghr's
,

13 tastimony at line 15 of page 'd211, contintu thrcugh sne

i4 balance of 8211, all of 3212, all of 0213, to lins 3

13 of 8214, and we would ach Mr. Dumplcr onc questica in ca:rwc-

76 tion with the last three linea of the ancver agnin m ud ,

p4 clear a small operational difference betwarn tha we syston.s.

f6 We would reaume the adcption of it. BinghcE.'s

10 tectimony at page 3220, line 7, and continue thrcugn pe.ya

go 8222, lino, I guana it is 13. The type is slipcod 3zer

?.1 so slightly, but that la the line indicatud.
.

24 We would propose to ask a cuestica on a nor:.icn
. ,

. 33 of the tactimony appearing on ps.ga 8221 at lies 17 to m d2 .

y clear a slight differenca in equip. tant betweon th" two
.

3 systems.

.

4 **

. |
4 , |

Il
l

_-.
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ar2 832E

1 Then we would adcy. th2 c c: s t in o ny 't eg '.nn ic.cf .

|
t

2 at page 8260, line 9, contin':ing to E H 5, line d. *~hau

= 3 'muld 're the num cctal cf eur r lopticn.

4 I would li:m to cay, :s did f sa cm-6:7, c 3. :t '.'

I
'

5 in eteneral we have male every ef"or . aad .. Sclieve wa :trv

6 succeeded, in adopting only those cortions of Mr. Lingh37's

testimony which described the operation of cn electrical-
/

3 system of the kind which CEI and '.ro relieve

1
:

9 Duquesne Light both arc. He have daleted til radarences |
|
,

to rates, rato structures, clasnificationc of custcinerc,g ,

;; provisions of particular kinds of service. So cc to adopt

12 only that portion which would c.onstitute f act tacu:. mony by

g3 Duquesne Light Company. |
,

MR. LESSY: Uculdn't it M alco f air to put on1 *,*

the record that you have also not alcptc.1 other porcioni
f

of the testimony which are beyond what vou descriced an
16 *

net representing Duquesne Light system b2cause the principles.

||

described are not generally accurate?
4

i
MR. OLDS: I would not agree with that, becar. e

we did not make any effort to reach such a ccaalucion.

We only looked at a matter in an affirmative light, noto
e.1

.

by way of a kind of judgment of negative inplicucion.
t

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: tir . Cemuler, I notict.:d as* 23 '

Mr. Olds read the list of the testirony that you a copy of,

the transcript before you and you ware leching at the pajos
:

1

i
_ ._, , , _ _ . . _ . - .
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3y I must eak ycur 1 m e zc J. unu ld lib :. ' _ f.n '. . r. a.:. :.
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p . . . .. .-o9 approprtcts :. n oram- to c , srf ty cirrarances ,..
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..o

N. 'dhcIiUpC.,.?4.
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L. . . , L-) .a., ,,,. e.-. ,3 3,g.. ..:! :w : c 3 .,,,g y u..L . .

..

D, .

,- resu.nd t.ae aned and, hs.vw.g caen n.r:.v2.:u m w;..v ;wa a. . . .

.... , g - .

[ uac c:ccimined cnd testified furthx c1 follo c:,,
s a.*

%I
av
i' **. T.T * m . '.". u D.L*.n pC ah. r. u. 73 . - - 2.p .r.t *.l .1<*.yrt.. .* *. a .,. J ...t.'
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., , [I 31' tm. O.I.D.3 :
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1 under conctruction ic step-up to 345,000 volic.

!2 C Mr. Cempler, I direct four att ntion :: ?- e
|
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3 3157 of the transcript and particularl. the firs? raccc.

5 lines on that page describing customers t&o, I quoto,
.

5 "will c'e served directly from the 133,000 volt transniscion

6 system," and the testimony follcuc to give c 3?cci 21

7 designation utilized by CSI for such cuctemere.

8 On the pictorial diagra:n. 2::hitit 115,

9 illustrating tae Duquesne Light system, what 10 tha
. :

10 designation given to cuctemera corved directly frcr: a 138,030 {

33 volt transmission systen?
.

12 Do you have a copy of 116 in frcnt cf you?

j3 A I seem to have misplaced my copy.

ja (Document handed to witnecs by counce_1.)

15 That is indicated on this exhibit with the

16 nomenclature of large industrici cuctomer.
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bw2 I! stao down in on the Duquesne Light S yn c.n d ;

i .

.

O I i

'' i is The prinCical sten d f '. T ~I013 T 5 ~ .h^ ' .;3.s
!

.

a
t

e o i
. in

-i th a ve r f -:ine r a::'e tan t o f 11 00 rol u . ;"
,

a

t

(A Cn thO D U qi.10 C n c L i g n 0 E * f '', '. -! 1 ; ' ;3 Ch . _y, ic!" Ay.

* ;
.

S 13,000 volt 3trvice? ;

,I

|6 3, :ro, not as in 13 decignatzd a re , ; d -~c4

,

s

7 districution shich we call 23,000/13,20] colt. It is 1;;;icall;'

8 23,070 volts phase to phase.

I

D It is used aa distrib".ticn ;cau .in n".y a.as 'i 1 :.
t

.i

10 |
distributad. single-phaca and the "oltaga of cr.c cin.;1e

11 phase from one wire to ground, the voltay;- 3: 13.200 o.7n- ,

1

I diract cur attenti:n ?.u p:.gc12 0 ?tr Dempler, j
.

'
1 t13 3175 of the transcript, where there are ser.?ral r :ta: ,nc..sci
s

!
f

11 made'by Mr. Binghsm in testimony o 13.000 toi.. dicuriL'. n .

t
i

15 Would you e:cplain what the corrcopenli;." "c.ita-
s

! i

~
J
e

10 would'be en the Duquesne Light Synten for 33,000 ici; .'
t

i

17 distribution? |
'

L, A. Thic would cor.mspend to che dis c ri')'.'.tc., c' :-'

I
i

19 I just described, namely 23,000 volt distributican. I
,

i.

I20 a I direct .rour at* ention to c. as_a 01'73 c5 :. :- i
5

21 tra'n s crip t ,
,

e The fourth line , uhcro tir., Bine h am :co n .fl.'a d :
.

23 to-the first year in which CE: had 3/5.000 volt trz.ncmi :nen,'

24 What was the first 'l 3ar thcu 2quera h.= i f. t.

.

25 kind of transnission?
f
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1 be etcr rolated to the quos aion I be 1i 2v-:: N '.' r " ' r a 1 . .:0 <1 |

bw4 |
m

2 to our interccnnectica capacity, i

!

3 0 I direct your attantica ta ong3 . : L n ? .i .: ;-

t

4 tr an s crip t ,
a

5 I show you a plan map which has Sec.'. i':antil: :t

6 by the court reporter ca Applicanta E:&ible Ccq':c;ne
;
I

7 Light 119,

a (The document *:a f e.: r a d t o

xx 9 wcc marked 3.pplicants E. :c.i:: . !

10 119 (DL) for idsnt:.fic.:.cic i. . )

33 BY liR. OLDS:

12 0 I ask you what that is.
.

|
13 A. This is a geographic r.np which dafince th. j

i
i
'

14 operating territory of Duquasne Light c a.d s h cw.' ca i r. r'a :
.

.!
13 principal facilities of the Duquesne Light Syclea, n f

i

16 related to pcwcr stations, transmission liner, cub- |
>

:

transmission lines.37

:
18 , It also indicates the principal substr.ti:ns j

gg and the principal custorcrs supplied.

20 0 Mr. Dempler, does Exhibit 119 subs tan d;.:.l.ly f
.

.I,
'

21 correspond in its delineation of the territory and fc.cilitier -

.

22 | of Duquesne Light Company to Exhibit 111 for the Apthers a , ;
I

referred to at onge 8192 of t?6 transcript and described. e,
*c.> .

e

y at transcript, begiImir.g at 2.ina 12 on tac: pr.ga cau
I I
i !

| continuing for several pages thercsfter? Iw
aw I

! !

| | !
i

a
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bw6 Pcwcr Station which is shown en E:nibit 119 i r- the love -

1

rght corner, prior to the ins tallaticn o-2 tha t p1 r.: the !

~
.

f

primary source of power for this nraa were cc.:unt2 ally ,!
3 ,,

I

our Colf ax 5 tation which is shccra 2.1 tha . 7; ,c : ridat'
,

4 ;

i
'

xx corner of the nap,and the Bruno Allen s tatic". location,;,

which in approxinataly in the middle of the .n? and ',a

6 |
had subs tantial.' lead on t!w transnission lince 'f rem t-ha

7

Bruno 1,llen location down into this crea, into the ar:a of
|

.

Woodville and from Colf x; doun into this acuthern troa.
3

Installation of the Elrena cur. tion, in O ffccL , -

10 i
i

provided generation in this area and shif tad t::2n i;ach !

11 j
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substantially reduced the loads on the transmission linus,
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; 1 from that schedule, the tie line contrcl wculd initiate
: . <

l '

; 2 at signal to one or more of our generating units to either :
11

.

3 increase their generation or reduce it to provid2 corecanion |
"

-

t
'

i
| 4 for the deviation that it has found on tha 4 connections.
i
) e

j 5 On the Duquesne aystam this is not un instantaneous
!

l 6 type of situation. The load from =cment to =cment will
4

i 7 fluctuate rather -- quite substantially. And to avoid a ^

S constant operation of the throttles on the generators. ta'

9 have what we call built into it a dead band croi. j
I.

10 This says if, for c::n=ple, the not lead feeding |
i i

j gg into the system of Duquesne Light exceeds the schec:ule |
a !

I
I

I2 oy one or two nesivae.tts, this tie line control will not I
i
t

! 13 recognize that and there will be no corrective action
|
4

1 1

g initiated. ,!

15 On the other hand, if this departure exezeds j
! i

16 approximately 10 megawatts, at that point this tic line '

i
i

i -

control will initiate corrective action and restrce the !37

tio line load back to zero. So ef fectively this is what i
4 18
<

ws call dcad band. It ef fectiv .ly ninpl) reduces the| g
'

i
' i

rumber of operations of the tie line con rol and the20
:4 ,

signals that it would send to the various generating units. i,.1
!

'

111thout this dead band, it is entirely feasible
j22

e e line control could litinitiate a signal,. 23
;
'

for example, to increase the generation and by the time that '

. .
, c4
i

i signal was in fact implemented, it could then at the same i
25

{
;

;

!
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1 ,i 4.nta Duquesne. !
r

;) .

2! O Unc.er una dead 5.ind con:cpt .u ;c .s unil :cd
i ,

i
*

3| for tie line centrol on the Nauesce Lic :: .0, .- ' . , i7
* '

, ,
' e

4 there a recognition of changes in 1.c v.' c ? ? .r: l' =. n 1.. ,

.ie
:

S r.enawatta in me.gnitude? I

.c,

t
-

It I6 A IIc . The dead banci essoacic.ll- ic " "-

}
1

1

7 recognizen departures o f plus or mir.u ; 1:1 , sgr.te ::i.s ."ro., a |
t
t

0 I balanced position. !
.

9 0 Is thic the tes tir.cnv than yc u crataf. 2;;;11er ycu
.

!
,

10 felt applied to fr. Singham's deceriptic.n of the rect 1 m ;
.

!

11 of the sys tem to increa sed. load? :.
t
i

12 A Yes, it is.

13 0 Does the dead band concapt apply not onl. ac |

,.

14 changes reflected on the tie line contrc:>10, bu sirs to tno: : !
l
4

t

13 cituations initiated within the sy s tc.,? '

i
16 A The tie line numps up ths nun total a? c.'

!
<

17 changes. The cource of the change could. come either J.c c ruall '3

., 8 or externallv. .-

t

1 CHAI1'WI RIGLER: Let ne pause on edi.7 kr c
,

e

i
20 minute. -

.!

|21 Door this mean if your system is on.erating at .
.

t
i
'

22 certain rating level, you would not change that level ur.2cn

23 there was an overall increase or d2creare of Ical in the

naanitude of 10 ItW?o4 - ,-

THE WIT: CSS: Yes, sir. |3
1

1
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bwl i ML SI'.ITH : 117 ., Denpler. t'i c a dc a s ' . 2c - ! i
'

1

2 there could be as auch as c F :'ne:v,atr -1 ir. , ! ' : ; f r. .. ,

,

3 nen:erntor eculd be called in to acn:.:. J .*

,

4 THE WI"_'NEGS : This is corrac:. -

I
'

5 We could be in a position wh 3r.. st.'r--ic.' ?" '

i

G| ::aro, it would build to a plur eig';t : agatece n r.-
,'
,

I '

7: subsequently turn aroun 1 and the syste't c::uld c'' cre :. se -hat
'

Ii '

O{ the requirement would go from a pitm eigh:.tc i ..tinas 2,
{
!

o megawatta. !
,

10 | 'Ihe control would icncro the clus aich L., '

i ,

1

It but on the minus ten it would act to corrtet thal. ,

t
f

12 { BY liR. OLDS: f
i

|
13 0 Mr Dempler, I direct your a ..t .ntica nu :. r. g * |

i

1.; ; 3221 of the transctipt, lino 17, '.she.ra ir Einghra'3 !'
,

;3 ! tasti;.cny addressed the overicad practices cf C2: .r.. : J.
t

|
16 i reference to trans formers., '

I t
!

17 Arc the Duquesne Light values pree:.sali- .. . t

tta | care as those expras sed in !!r. Singham: 9 ':ar tinct. , ct j
1

39 line 17 of page 3221?
:
i
I

~o ! A. I cion't have the exe.ct values tha; an.. 71..uc.'olas *

t

i
,

g for Duquesne Light> !,

4 |
t

.:. .s. We do of ccurse , utilize the chilosouh,u c ~ cvee. -r ..

23 loading equipment sinilar to as describe.d nerc ..

s; But not having the specific values ap - :. c2.s ic. ;.

.
$

.#.a for Duquesne Light, I cannot s :acific.nly endorse the n :.barr !
l !,
,

1
l
I i

1. ,

; . ,
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l

earlier draf t of a paper en the same anbjec:- .,0.ct2 r :: |
1y
:'

117 and 118, I believe 2

i,
* "

C:!AII"1All RIGLER: 'Je u l' nd ,. I be'.i wt . uia c1 ' .

that you had no trouble with the genuin;r.cc3 ar ..u'. . :a t|. ci ;7,.

.

5 but you had an additional objection which yo'; c.ry:.e d .,
6

The Board is prepared to rula, assuuin; your

objection would be the same now that it is bein{r of f arce
3 into evidencc,

t

0 |
M"s . CLD3: I'r una/a.re chn tthe Deptrtzcnt

J
l10 has suggested in any u:7 by its quaatio w dat thar2 !

is any dif ference bet scen the two thn: baars upon any ie.; w

12
raised in the direct t'.:s timony, or that the ani:ta ra ,

i
13 i

elicited en cresc-examination with referenc2 to :6ecncr:0 :

I
14 :

of $10 in any^uay af fect any theper irtaue in W.a c::ce cc j
.

15 i

for example, the credibility of the Witncas, |
i

16 '

i

on that basis, I do not see the ralevence of

the paper in the record, f
17

f

18 4

nu ' h antici ty |As I say, I do not object to th c

19 i
CHA3 PJ11.N RIGLI:R: The objecticn .0 ovorruled. ;

I

~20 i

MR. REY:IOLDS : I was licping i coulu g20 in i

I.,

~1 |before ou had ruled en the admissibilitv. I ould lika ,
O 1

i
2?~

an indication from the Department as to the purgesa for which

23-

the exhibits are being introduced,

24
CHAIRMA;3 RICLER: I think that is obvious frcm uhe

.
M

record.
i.

i
!

|
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9

arl ; I don't believe :fr. Olds scated iia jouition

2 the way it was characterized by "r.Chcrno. halie te !.
>

l3 he said there are ne differences ma 2 rial ta . ^ ;. c c ue .s ine i

f
I

. s

t,11s proceeding. 1:e u,lon ,t say chers tera no d. r.arancar
.

.4
O

*

in the documents.5

6 I quess that I did say that tt av m:cht to .a
- i

1

.

brought to licht and I have no probicc- hav!. ,,~ c'w.m introduced .y

g think correctly the letters could appropriately Ec inuraducecI

for the truth of the matter acsert?d therein.
i.g
i

I dc ave dif ficulty ul d G2 0. ; only ec.,c:nant"-g
.

Iwith respect to the tables is that this witnesa cred a i11
1

i
nemorandum di f ferent fron 610 in connection 'liti. his |

.

;
tectinony. i

13 :
I.

I don't know that there is a naterial dif fero: .:a I
.

1in the tables from what he used and what U2 have a.5 510, aut
i15
|

G10 was not before him when he testified. P.y real poir.: ;. c |10
*

I
as to Gla, I have dif ficulty introducing an/ part or tM t |

document for the truth of the matter asserted therein,
3o

i.especially in terns of how it is being used en tha crans-

exanination.
i20

P.R . CHAR:;0 : lie 'culd simply reply that .::ce tables'

21
.

referred to in 010 were compile.1 by the witness and '1a
v.a.

testified as to the utilization of a 5 megawatt unit for
- 23

purposes of CAPCO and those are the tables I was referring to.
2.1

|
I think it relates directly to his direct tecti:1cny

25

.

.
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1

1 appropriate to make them Bo n:d exhibits ths'. . ..c s . 2. ::au ; _
4

,

.

.

>2 I'n a fraid in a transcri.pt of this r.:gnite:s 2. a t :
I

*
3 pcop1e ~ a memcries might he o ther.fice con fus 23 :n :4a

4 passage or. time anc it :.ilgt- becc:.a tn.a :.m' r:e: s >. an o r. c c. .::
3

. . . . . .
4

.

4

15 Board or opposing counsel that it aculd bz .pprcoriaem :
,

:
G to attach the exnibita, and thereby to a !::ach t'.c /. .roct !

,

.

I

7 testimony of the witnesc.
t

I

a C n,I 7.,. , y Cmen.. .m. ,m i7.23_ . . . 4o 2.. ~.,4.,.,1. .. . . .a .;
._ .u. . ._ ,

g second exhibit number to 117. Ma uill de.4i.7ut3 !
i

to that als0 ac Board Exhibit 3. Unless the capartnant uer ; :
t

;

11 to make them their enhibita? I
'

I
t
ija 14R . CliARIO : Wa have no objection to h '- 3

l
g e, Can we offer Anolicant's l'.7 and 110, hrvc tl.eu identitled :'

-

]-

,

y as DJ 611, Applicant's 117; and DJ 612, Applicene'.s 118 an
i

i
;

15 we would offer then in c'cidence at this time. '

t

16 ,lR. REY:iOLDS: l'ould I be correc.: ir a a s u.c ! : y ,
!
!.

g7 .'tr. Charno, that the purpose for the introductira of .:ho.e
.

1
L

T ., two exhibits as Department exhibits would be si C.ar too *

39 what you stated on 610 except to the e:cten". you rafar rad
|
.

c0 to tables in the 610 exhibit that are not 'n the oth.<r t.m !
,

!
\

| 21 exhibits? j
i

2 MR. CIIARNO : The Department doesn't '%1 an cfrar I
>,

1

g of proof is necessary with these two documents, ir. vlau of-

the
3.4 fact -that the witness was extennively crocs-c::rrined

on them.g
>
i
i

i
.4

_ _
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arS

I '!R . REY'70LDS : Uhy is there a problen ich the

2 Departnent advisinri .ve of that? tihy is sayhody ':ap t in !

l
#

e O ths dark' If it is clear to everybcdy elca I ' m O n'., i

4 a s':in c that senehodv make it
. - cicar to the ;policants. ,

.
4

*

5 If everyone think.1 it is co clear, I am requ21:ing f'
I
.

6 the Department or 3 card to advice ce as to wnat i. ca clear.

7 CIIAIP1'X; PICLER : At least one Daard renbar

8 feels the answer to these cuestions relating to

9 those documents are largely in the hands of the Applicants,
.

,

10 particularly Attorney Graner, who might have the ant.mr to {
!

11 scre of the cuestions which have cauced us to go through

12 the long and involved process of digging out the ultinate
,|
.

o
13 "Jac ' ac;.on: 0:. this. '

i
'

l
14 Under those c_4rcumstances we are hardly dispo. led !

i

15 to spend the Board or parties' time rehasing these docun.-nts. ',

16 Proceed with cross-n::anination.

? !'t . CIIARNO : In view of ?!r. Olds' helpful-

/

4

10 linitation of fir. Denpler's testimoray this corning , the

gg Department has no further cross-examination.
,

1

20 CROSS-EXMiI?IATIOli (Continued)

I
21 BY 'TR. IIJEL.'tFELT :

.

22 O *1r. Dempler, I'm David I!jelmfelt. I ':1 here

.

23 for the City of Cleveland.-

24 I have some ccnfurion about the operation of

i
this dead band. ?Iv recollection is that vou testified 'esS - -

|

1

.

,

,

|
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i But when that lead first appears, -t ic

2 reflected from and is supplied in:cantanccusly from all

3 of the gene ating units on the intarconnected ner.ccrh,+

/. including Duquesne's and every other unit on tha n a t'.iork
.

.

5 and essentially does come oub of the rotating stored cnar7y

6 of all o f these generating units.

*

7 In Duquesne's case, about 10 percen: cf this

3 increase of 5 megawatta would come essentially 2 sm.

the stored energy accociated with our generating units, andg

90 ocreent of it would come from outside the cystcm, and i10 -

i.

hence would be reflected as a 4-1/2 m:gattatt increc:a in
39

.

flow into the Duquesne Light system.
12

L'e would not initiato on our syster any correcciveg

action for that amount of change.y

#8 Q Oces there come aperiod .rhen Ducueen: *.could
15 *

.

*** "9 ***"" " '" * * * '' * * **"*9"*'''16

A Yes, sir.
,7

.

8 " "U Y " ** "I #!8

to di fferences in your system from the CEI system,. and Ig

believe you indicated that Duquesne has no 345 step-uc,
.O,

transformation?
*1~

.

A The statenent I made is that we have 345 4V step-,,
-

e

un under construction.
'23

' Our Beaver Vallev unit, which is '4ust.

about ready for operation, dcoa provida a accp-up for 245.
1,4

0 Do you have 345 step-down transformatien?

i
_ _ _ _ --
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n.d A Yes.
9 y

d-

!? Q ILitil you a.ct. 345 R.' sta:-o m '-Je _:.i?.cn :
., . -

.

\!n
. .w 1

Occuecne abia to put any power ix o the P 3 /.'/ . a.: r.C:
't

lg.t i.I
* 'g .?t .T. 4_1 .w ,f2.- q & o _,. o ., r 1.1.,.- . .,4. m).__ - - ~ . . u. .~.. . ,_. 9. 7 . _ _ . _ , . . , T ; _,.

*
. .< ,

. i - .. . -

I
,.
s

i act -- well, of cur o:in generatcr; 1: car.cd er cur . i.It am . I*

t
,

e sJ ;
would say the answer would ha no.

*1
/ '

h However, we Co own a :c:. tion of, fer x cp! .
,,
o

4>. e. . -. 4 - 6. ., 4. , ..M.. c h .4. ., c t,. .t. 4.3,. - .. ,_ a, e. 3 r.n.......,..,.,.,._. .c. , .r w..& . . ~ .. -

.- :a. s. .. ... m.

'4
j Simile.rly, for the Zant19.2 U. nit fraa

.,

10 5

Clovoltad.
,. ,
''

Q Nona of your individually-o'aned gen: c. nan gn:.
t
I

y* ' j up cate the 345 kV network?
u. I

:j HR. OLDS: I object, because that ic not a
f

y' '

; correct stat:n.snt cf lagal fact, tuguesne's cime:.Ri? 09
., _ l '
'# ! c portien of Santnic '7 nit no. 7 la individually wna

\\ .

10
generation and likawise Ec.utlaka 5.

.

7
MR. HJELMFEL?: Thank you fc:: tilat corrootion.

10 MR. OLDS: If Mr. Iijelnfalt ilill ac.ce:pc 2 :Im. p

1
. .:.s quest..on to w....no 2.v -ovmea, c:tclusa.,

.,. s - . - xcly-: '.m, ort

!
~go ! some such phraccology, it would ha correct.;

,

'* I
A
'

*u 'iF.?LP.-B" i4Ps.'

,

7#3"'

O Let :no changa it to ma.to that question vith .

.

U*

referance to your nonCAPCO generstine rs.courec::-

,t

M A I 3,ould say basically that is crua. uithou:gn c '

"4- certain portion of our cunership sh?.ra in tha io.m Zir: tin

,

I

.

O



._

r

ar9
-,-a;d2

,

.i
r

i unit dcas ccme in to us now over 343 kV in': arc rnaccien -

!

2 bet'>cen Woodville and with ^hi.o 2;T c.

3 0 ' Gen do you an;-icipa te thic 0::cuun: 3 ! .; r/ i
*

1

;
.4 atep-up tran:.rormer vill be completaa, ;c opera-tien'.

.

3 A You arn referring to Beaver Val':.y?
6 Q 17 ell, whatever the first ene .i.: .

7 A That in the firrt one that Duqucane is
|'
ta constructing. .And as I say, the actual catwt:.ucuion ic j
t

i
9 esacntially corapleted. The unit no. ir undergoi: cj, .

!
10 has a low level operating license and they cre -;criir.c

;y to make the final checks and actually start. :ha unic up. i
9

i; I'm not sure whethan tc.e raac:.:or ha:3 cc pc t gc.m
.

33 critical. It is e.xpected to go critical a3 most mar..':e., :.rily. ,

!
cnd 6-7-8 ig

i

15
]

.
.
,

16 '
.

17 |
*

t

:

TO I

19
i

20

21
. .

t

.

24
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i1 m. m.., e..n <.- - : s o . m.. n ~..,n_,e,,..,.~_:.,., . . , . . -o.. . . .. ~. ,.. . . . .

.

tE inder 7 is essentially a step-up ' ranc:!cr .ar :, se.c..! 7273r ;,

3a to the 138 and 69 kv sy., tem.

4
Cff of these lines., of coarse , :: h rin !,

i.
-.

5 indicated suppl *j to 3 arge indus trial ci c tcrnr, ' S, .

t
,

e,6 in most- cases, wculd ham their can :rtna fo:c.a r.; n"d .s tay it ,

7 down to whatever voltcge they use it in their preccsLing:
3 Tae trans formation Indicated under 0 ic etconciallv ,!-

I.9 a step down substatice and la represenbativo 0:. :m r .. u '..' - |
'
,

10 s u.oPI.V subs tation which trcasfoma the 63 -130 d n 2: . .C00 I
,

11 volts,
t

12 Then 23,000 volts is distribuced througa W off ;

1

13 f those lines ara su.onlied other smaller industria.'. ~
.

.

|
,

l' custorers and, I believe, what is missing on your 12r; ;
.

i.15 should be large ccc.mercial cuctonarc. -

- 1

1G Proceeding along than, trnqufornatica 0 is n
,

17 s tep down substation to step the voltage dcwn . = > 2 3 . f. L 0

10 volts to 4,000 voltc, and this is one of ottr f.istributic, i

t
19 s vs tems ., i.

i
;20 It was the original distri'cution cysiem unica, j

i

21 in fact, goes up and down the streetc and suppliua individual !.

t

22 hcces and stores nand small industries 1

I
-

+

23 Where this is not up to date it does neu
-

i
,

l 24 reficct what we r ,a call our 23 kv dictribution and ccming,

t ,

| !

15 of f the bus of the stsp dcwn static.. indients:d u.,dar 3,.
I

ca ,

.

1 -

| 1

!

i
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I hava , in addition to that i2 shcwn h ara ., rc c i :11 2 3 ' - |
.

1
'

-> .. .

4
- cr e,. ac in uno c r:2af,, at.a a y m '.c : ac .a t11nes which o alco un

. . . -

-

3 tcp transformaticn step do;;n to suppl / dirc. c,.;17 in m .o :sc t
*

4 and other Cc.Taercial custcr:.2rs , ie

- i

5 G The transforr.:or I was referrinc. to b. cac larr.' .

e

6 industrial customar was the utep down : ;nna fo= r;. '

.

1-
7 A I cee at the side there. That cculd .22 ai .:h r :c

3 cur transformer or the cuatc=er's transforcer.
6

!

G G Basically, its functica vould be the sa -'

* 1

10 sort of function as the step dcmic shc:m ct c:.Thu e22. i

11 nine, that is to get the voltage down to a ucsio 1 ml? ,.

1

12 A Th at correct.
' '

.

13 G In CAPCO do the CAPCO ner. bare gat credit fx.
t

k

14 the gancrating units they have which are path! g enics?

i
15 A In the CAoCO calculahicac the ac;ra.:s of 11' - .

1G the -- the total assets of ti.e partiac go into dis

, . . , . .. . . .

17 caicular. icn, inc.3 ua.a.ng c.asL. . cac anc :.a necia te c..pc.03. hf _ ~.. .

,
,

,

18 peaking capacity. |
t
t

to G Do ycu kncu ht:t the uraalle .it poc.ninr7 u?.i ha
!

20 any of the CAPCO Menbers have vould be in m2ger.iattu? !
.l

21 A I believe that Chic Edison han inctclied j

I
*

i
22 sc=a two and a half megre.tatt diesel unita. :

,i.
,

1

23 The anallest unit currantly on Duquenna'a t
-

4

24 cysten is 25 megawattu.

23 G Do you kncw uhen the tuo and a half megaaatt

) .'
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4

g diesel unit would have been inctalled?
i

A Ch, not c:cactly, I woulci say prcbColy '
2

'

in the order of 1972 '73. i
3 t.

4 0 roa large would a unit hr.:.v3 :o da i:c uf fect
.

~ the plans or cc=nitment to any of the parties to theg
.

6 CAPCO agreement with respect to raserva capac!.ty?
,

A That is an e:ctremely difficult gnostion to; .,

e

#"8"* "E" Y*8
:

I would have to estimate that the reculti:gg

| calculations that we liake probably have a variation in tha,0.

calculations uhi :h would run probably in the ordar of ter.,l ,i

i around ten megawatts, I uould estimata as the variations

So I would estimate that cartainiv to ht.ve.

13' *

any significant' effect it would have to be sonething of

; that magnitude.

G You testified, I believe that the estinated '4

,

error in Duquesne Ligh'.s' weekly ari daily lecci forecast
; .

!j is in the range of 25 to 40 megawatts; in that correct, !13i
8

'

A Tnat is correct.
19

i

G Does that noen that ccpacity in cmcunts loss
,

|. than that range would not af fect the scheduling of Duqu. acne'sg
! ,

I generation?
22'

'
l A tio, I wouldn't put it that way.
i 23*

When the system cperator, for e:cmple, is 1cching;

at requirements for tcmorrow or for nc::t wech, ha makes a

.

--_. ..__.-m., , , . . . _ . _ . . . _ _ - . ---,___,___m.,...-,_,___,_4_. . , ,,r-._
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1

' i
!

arl I
i

i G But he dcean't necessarily schedule esneratis.ui i

:
'

2 to come on in blocks of 25 to 40 magt.wattc?
e :,

i

'
|

3 A Mo, he .tould, cs ha goas into ch: 0.ay's op ara.:icn, -
'

g

i
, .s he is always assessing this forecast he has mah unich hn; ;

|! -

| 3 produced a schedule of units. |
!

s I.' he does see that the actual loaf.is going
4

f

J

7 to be substantially increased, than to the degra >a can, j
l,

.

4

'

3 he will anticipate that and if the tima parmits,. I.ctually

; g schedulo on additional generating capacity or failure to
.

1

; ;n do that, he will then seek to provido or secura e.dfitien:.'.

capacity off of the interconnection. |;)

!

O Does Duquesna Light make E.ny ~~ encase us, Could !12
(
i

y u tell me where the Fort Martin unit is locateG?
|f34

.

I

i 11 If y u will refer to the systen nap,. SP ~102,A

and again looking at the .- i
15

: MR. OLDS: That will be a confusing rsference.,
. ii

g |
1'

I asked you to write the exhibit number in the 10" :r lant- *

17

hand corner. i
8 I

i i
THE WITNESS: I'n sorry. It is Enhl'it 111.; 39

*c

If y u 1 k at the lower right-tand corn:r, which20
,

| is an indication of the Elrama station, and than off to
211

[.

'
; the left there, below that there is a note which say:
, ~
N

Fort I'.artin Power Station is C7.8 miles up the Mencgaheln.

23 .

t

River from the Elrama Power Station. I
24 f

It's essentially on the West Virginia border.
' 1

k
a

k
'

i i
1 .

t

_ - - _ _ _ _ _ . - . , . - . . - - . _ _ . _ . _ . _ . _ . _ . . _ _ _ . , _ . - . . _ - - . _ _ _ _ _ _ . - _ - - .- - - - - . . _ . . _ _ _ - . _ - . . . _ . . , _
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1

1 67.8 miles up the river. |
1

i2 3Y MR. HJELMFELT: ; I
. 1

t

3 Q That is the jointly-cvned r.i wi:-h -Qar | |
.

)4 company?.
!,

- ,

5 A With Alleghany power systa:a. j

S Q Is that a -- in Allegheny newer cv. stent e h11dinc. $,
,

1

7 company? ;
!
!

3 A Allegheny Pcwer System is a holciing company. I

g I believe ve own 50 percent of the Mc.1 unit ar I'crt

10 Martin, and I believe the other portion 10 di'?idad betw.sen

11 West Penn Power, and Monogahela ?cwer, inich are hoth
;
>

12 subsidiaries of Allegheny Power Systen.
.

s
s

l e, O Is your ownership agrezmec.t with Wact Penn .

$
I

!'

and Monegahela or is it with APS? ig
>

1

g I'm not cure who cigned - what the form of t3 c:A

,

.

raas or who actually
10 - signed it. !

>
.

1

Q How do you get the power frcr.: Fort W. rhin c.s i-

:
.

I guess you take delivery at Elrzunr.? ig
e
s

A
19 When we nocoticted this uith Alleghorw rc nr' -

-

,

.0 Systen, asecciated with the construction of this atauica |,

!

there was certain additional transmission facil:xies :41:ich t
1-

21
. ,-

I
they were constructing 20 ~ cart of the requirer.cnc. for i22

getting this output into the network.,

.
|

At that time, as cart of the agraenw:t, n a ;rsed -j24 -
'

.

I

to accept a fincncial responsibility for a portion of th e !25
+
i
!

i
i

1

_ _ _ .
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1 trar.smission equipment or transmicsion linen est;3ntiall f f

2 fro:a Fort Marcin to tha ?iitchell Station, and r a. c.t ,i
.

3 fi::ed charges on th Co lines to West hnn, !.

4 In turn, West Frnn has agraed to itilec.
,

ia
.

.

that power to us. It ic delivered into the n -: t-Jc::h . It j
>

5
.
t

comecintotheDuquesnesystemalthoughtheact2alielivarytof6
.

7 Duquesne is reflected as an increese in tie in:o :ile >.73 over -:1 .
s
%

0 . of our tie lines.
||

9 Q West Penn trans; nits that poner from Porn

to Martin to the Mitchell M.ation for Di.qua me?
t .

' i

11 A They deliver the output of that station into !

l

|32 their transmission network. And w tan 2 off e? tha netscrh

1,. 270 megawatt.3. I

1

14 Q Have ycu arranged by centrac0 a p2th for the j

|
.

,

t

15 i transmission of that power? :
i

:
1

16
We ha*.*e arranged, as I indicated acclimn in -

|
A

t.

tha discussion uith Allcghany, vs have arrangc6 to ca" 'i>:ed i17 - -

,

charges or I believe they are a fi:ced charge rate of I
l,o

,

:
I

dollars associated with certain of the lin2s thich sc"r t.ure ;19
,

constructing. '
,
<.0 |

t

And these payments go to Wact Penn on 2 :onstant ;
- g
. ;

1

basis..,4 l
,

'
1

Now I can 't sa'/ that the power tha t actu111'r ia - t )
.

I

comes out of the Fort Martin generatOrc only flo13 in theca |, , ,
.

lines, into other linoc. It ficws into the network :.nd w2

1
1

<

l

_ _ _
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1 j takt i: off of the netwer::.
,

) n.
*

c.-< 1. . ;.. .. s . e. e1 .- ..r c. ,~ '-=-.t.. ". . .- :, :. .*e : -

..<t,..-,.. . - ...-c,

. .'
,

; that line; is that co r:2c d f.

I

t

4 A I halieve cor. trac tu2'.2.y . , c' u M g.; ;, c ut f.e : a1 '
.

i
<

.

4 't ".. . p ~u , t a + 4 ~,. .n. i s ^_% n ' . vi b a' .'. ~y u~.' %.. . . n. . ". . = '. +., u.'. 3' ', h. 2". % .-. . . .
~ 'o

.
t-a

i
.t

. .t. v . s.n
1

y Q Chat path Jould include ".!sst 'Panr. trc.wnitti: v !
'

l
i

the power from Fort Martin to Mitchell? |o
l
Ig MR. F.E'2MI,OS : I would lika to cov.r to curih2 ;
,

I

gg the last ancuar of the witness in tiras of his legt:1 i
i,

i
interpretation. 1:e is not ':ualificd to trlh thout i-hat,g; .

g CHAIRWJ4 RIGLER: Dunicd. j
lTHE WITNESS: Would you repoct the qucation,L, ;
*
.

l

please?
i.b..
t

(Whersucon, the reporter read the '.15 -

\
2

pending quection, aa raquen:ted. ) ;g
,

t

!
THE NITN3SS: The design:Itic.; c1 th2b on2. x.as

17 ,^

i
rnot in and of itself say that this is tha path th:.t Mast

1B i.
;

nI Penn cetrees to transm).t the power ovar. It is cingl; ai- -

:
.

. transmission which does provida a ecntini cus crr.imenuien )4,,
(

'

econnection frcm Fort Martin into Ocquesne 'n sys con and !. ,,
u

.
. . .serves as a gasa.s ,or us paying costs for tranuales::.on.. ..

-

West Penn then puts this capacib'- int.c che n ; . .wr:< i?J- '

(
,

and it is delivered to Juquesne, cones into OuT:.asne or ': s'.1 1
., j

of its interconnections. {.n -

f

.

f
.
?
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r
. i MR. OLDS: I can t. hear the last parc of you }

f
- :

2 answer every time, Mr. De.npler. You drop year ;oico. [,

t
i

! * 3 MR. RE'ISOLC3: Will you raad it back, please? j
i !

:
4 (Whereupon, the reporter read fror.: the (,.

- I
t

; 5 record, an requestad.) i

l
11 s DY MR. HJELMFELT: |s .

7 0 What is the purpose of spinning reserve?
)

C A Spinning reserve is basically cnother term for !

I,

} in is regulnting capac2.ty. Thic is one of the co.mpenentg

i

: 10 parts of it. This ic, as I dascriba the functioning of !
i
Iyy an interconnection, the regulating capacity would be pcr cf

!

! 12 that epinning reserve.

! 13 The remaining part of the spinning recorve unid j

l

! 14 'ce additional ccpacity ready, available in the event of a trip i;
'

$
ut of a unit on our cystem.

|15

Q H w does Duquesne dotarniino the necunt of15

rocerves that should be carried as cpinning rescrves?
-1 1

.
t

g Duquesne is part of ECAR, which ie a large inv.ar- |
A

! I
,

: connected area and tha basic agreements and understu dinm *

19 - *
.

'. i
worked out within ECAR, I believe, required that Ungnane }

.

to
.,

| *

21 carry operating reserve on their spen aqual to appro:<imately:

1 *

| 6 percont of their peak icad. 1g

With this amount, with everybody on the network. g

carrving this amount, in the event of a failura of any .cne24 -

unit, there is sufficient reserve in the area to replace

|

l
<

I

_ _.. _ ..____ .__ _ _ _ _ ._ _ _ _ _ . . _ _ _ .-. _ __ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . . _ _ _ _ _ _ -_
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i
1 that capacity lost. [

,

fi

2 O Ic operating reserva the same as crinnine; re3arva? |j
,

,

i
3 A Spinning reserve is equipment actuall:/ running, i

*

4 spinning and synchronined .iiuh the .systen. Tha ham: .

: -

3 " operating reserve" uould includa opinning reserve. It
,.

6 could also includ.: what we call quich start ennacity cuch i,.

7 as our peaking units which are not normally cperating, but

j 8 automatically we can push c button and start chcee units
i
'

g up and bring the.T. up to lead and cynchronize the:u and
i

10 they can be on line and operating and supplying lead
i
,

;; within probably 10 minuten.
I.

1

12 O You stated that Duqueene's operating radarse is |
: 5

i 6 percent. IIow much of that ic carried as reinning rocerve?g3

14 A I believe the minimum requirecent for ::ninninc
-

; 15 is about half of that, 3 percent.
!

CEM RIGER- Minimum requiremant c2 whom?
'

16

iTIC WITNESS: Minimum recuironent to be spinniu!. |t _t *

.ICHAIRMAN RIGLER: Required by whca?.

18 i
!.

TIIE hEESS: Required by our agreementagg
4 ..

1

: with the ECAR arca. 3
0, j

>

* BY MR. HJEL!iFELT:g
,

Q For the record, what in ECAR?, g

| A East Central Area Rollability, I believe is whatg
i

i the words actually stand for. As I indiccted earlier, it is",,

i

| a group of interconnected ccmpanies and the organiantica ofg

I

|

k
. . , _ _ _ _ . _ . . . _ . _ . . _ . . _ . . . .. _ - , . _ . . _ _ _ . . . , _ . - - - _ . _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ ,
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7 ECAR is primarily directed towards ccordination of
,

! 2 operations and to insure reliability.

3 0 Is that a voluntary asscciatien? !
-

| 1 '

4 A Yes.,
,

.

5 0 Does a 345 kV traasmission line require lass g
-|

6 right of way for the capacity that it can ccrry compar2d

7 to sinilar carrying capacity of 133 kV linas?
! ;
4 i'

s MR. OLDS: Would you rend that quection bach?
|
!

; 9 (Whereupon, the reporter read the |

;o pending question, as requested.)
i

11 THE WITNESS: In terms of what the

12 right of pay for -- per megawatt, I would have to say that i
o

13 the 345 kV lines would require less right of way than

14 the equivalent number of 130 kV lines. ,

1
MR. HJELMFELT: Thank you. j15

i

16 I have no further questions.
- i

'

BY MR. LESSY:1,,

0 Mr. Dempler, with reference to the study which18
!
;

39 has been identified yesterday as Applicant's 117, DL, bre
i

20 received today as DJ 611, which is the engineering raccrt

on Pitcairn Borough's possibic participation in CAPCO,
'

,.1 ,

:, , i

22 as I understand your analysic, what you have donc is you1

have concluded that the maximum reserve is availabla from --, .

. 23

i which is available from Pitcairn is apnroximatelv 0.09 percent
: 24 - -

!

of the CAPCO requirements by comparing the Pitccirn

!
I

_ _ _ _ ._ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . - _ . . - - . . - - - -
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|Il

i ?j reserve to the overall CNJCO reserva, crd then . tot ccncle? cad
.

! 5 .4 that the availability of i$ic 2:t11 neur:t wcuL' nc' .:mnget,
s.

)* 3
L

a:y plans or cc:snitm::nts of any of de partics r CitKO
.

4 I
l with respect to recorve capccity.

. .

, , s, Furthar, that the valua, ther: fora, of thics.

4

0.09 percent of reserve to the Icemborn of C.'ECO ic cero.S A

r MR. OLDS: I cbject, Mr. Chairca, and I thi:1,

o this e:tactly derenstrates a concern I have abouh this '

4

'

; 9 situation. Wa did not proffer Exhibit 117. *?e ara now

.
! having cur witnesa cross-c::amit :d by what is :Jaid in it.to

,

4, .y . I agree it is propor to ask quectionn abatt what
n ha tectified to orally, but ho did non ciupl.r N.,.t on tia

i

13 att.nd and say, " Hero is my analysis." I do not think 12 -

y prop 3r to cross-szemina chaut this particular docutant.,

CHAI?liPai RIGLER: Thic is the third tir.e ut.i: hnsTu- .\

16 | come up. The ruling of the Doard is that the uitncer -

raforred to thi=, he rsfreched hic recollcc ica ti<:h it,.
.:

, gg and at times he appeared to road frca it, o.nd you mr.y n; -
i

avoid treating it ac an c :hibit in evidance or one e:..,6

which he placed primary reliance n-arely by da fact the u"g
,

i

!
'

the end of his use of the exhibit, you did not offcr it..,
1.

.

They may cross-examine hi:2 extensive:.y stich. -w
,

, . respect to the documanta thc.t ha relied on durir.g hic

.

testiwany., ., . ,
1

i F MR. ISSSY: Do yea racal7. the cuwtian air?
,

.a . t

|

,I

] -

>

| |3
i

.

_ _ _ , _ _. _ - . - - - - - -'' "' "" ''' ~~' " _ _ , _ _ , . _ + . . --~--*W *'*"""T *
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.

I THE WITNESS: Yes. |
i

Moreover,asMr.Smithramincednef.2 CHAIP M I RIGLE.E:.

:

3 ha testified with racpect to these figur.23. If there is a ,'
.

.t

* 4 document precared by tha witness that tesus his crcdibility
,

I
S or tests his ar.alysic cn those figures, screly they can

i

6 e:: amine independently cn that document. .

!
t

7 3o on two counts, the objection is denied.

8 MR. OLDS: But my point is that tho only use 1.c

a

9 made of it was for the figurcs. New we are get' ting into a
,

\
10 quistion of the statement of the rationale a: presced in the

11 document. That was not that use that the witnaas utilized !

12 in his direct testimony.
f

4

13 CHAIRMAN RIGLER: We don't know what une he
i

) 14 made of it in his direct testimony. He referred to it
i
4

15 repeatedly and you diccussed the considerttions that led him
.

16 to decide that Pitcairn could not contribute to CIPCO
t

jy as a basis for Duquesne's denial of membership. j
,

:.

i The objection is denied, anyway.18

| 19 (Whereupon, the reportar read the

20 pending question, as requected.)
'

,

THE WITNESS: That's correct.21

BY MR. LESSY:22

Q Further, that you continued that comparative"

23

analysis past reserves to a comparison of Pitcairn and24
|

CAPCO with respect to ganoration installed reserve,25
l
1

i

.. __ = _ . . , . _ . _ - _ . . - . - _ - . - . .--__- --. . . - . . _ - ._
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1

4
7 coordination of maintencnce, accnoviisc of si;a of

|
.

3: . generating r. nits, eccromy interchan's of c ectric pc ,ar.
| ,*

:

3 'l.
and the last .mz x.etherl of connection; is th?.t co crz.cd.

e'
A4< A That's correct..

.

,1
b. 1 q z.a rhta- *.79,. c r= a .u: ,.17> ,.n . ~ ~.:. . :g ..,., a - , w. . :\ -

.
un ... .n : . .

I' ,

6 I were valued, couldn't one tako evo.2 c 4.edirt cited M '-*1c

, . . . - ..f cor.pany and dicect it anc.t ccncidar r.c in paru. anc. r.acn r

.

3 compare it with a largo power pool auch sa C2._tCO,culd coc.:12 6
'

9 that. each parb was cc naall ac to he incignifie.'..nt, r.d

to , tharefore sero?
,

I

$$ MR. OLDS: Excuce me. I would lika rc object

s..o.(i to the form of the question unlecs Mr. Isca's rjiws the 91 ;1:ms

33 a definition of a mediun sized oluctric company. I belim.
,

y, | that would be fair.

10-11-12 g
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1
1

;2 ch.: . , ,:. : S. .. u_ .__,_.g. o ., ,y ,. , .,.
.

. ~~ . . .....v...
,

3 THE WITNESS: Unuld you pluce r-w. ' s;.. . . "Jac t' .

*

# (Whereupca , the reporte- re n.C ;h ; ::m.ci tr e- '
*

. .
$

5 question, as recue.:ted.) 1

I
O THE WITNESS:If you discoct any 9;nt- V !

7 if you compare a nmall part of that system, cay. f i. v :.
,

t
6 percent of that system, and try to evalui-2te the .:a ci;. ts. [

:
.

9 or detriments that that five percent cight cr;.-:c or. rr i
.

.

10 arrangmen t , such an CT.P CC , the conclusianc rs to c.at .u
,

i
,
.

li percent would be the same ac I have cut.'.in 2d n ; re z i
i

12 In<'ividually, che sc-r.e conclucicac:. uculd app ;cf f
4

I,

13 to each of the co- called five percent piccer. !
i

14 It is, hcwever, in the aggregate 'd.r.; ;he - I

t

t.
15 total of all of those piec% doec put this parn.Lc"..:.tr .

.

.

-

1

IG synten in the position where the ?ur tocal or m. m o n - -
-

!

17 can prcduce a meaningful bancfit to the ecol.
I
-

-
.

18 EY MR LESSY:
!
.

19 Q. But when you add up each part ub:.c'a ccnou c-. .

i
1

!20 ao relatively cero and da niniria , and fou sd:t th.. Lit

'.

21 together, you still come cut to zero,'rhich ia no; :or.cc at. j
!

.. ,

22 A. !!o, no. When I concider each one in divi.~.3 211y , ,'
~

f.
i

23 I ccme up ut.th zero, But when I ntart to i:dd ther. taccther . i
'

i

!
24 the cum total effect is not =cro. > 1

1
; 1

25 (t What happens when you add coro for generati.an |
-

;. ..

]



. ... .. -_

I|..
. .. - . .... .. .. ._ ._ . _ _ _ . _ . . . . _ _ ,_.. _ ,_ .. _ _ ....

f
tg
;}

*

6 ,r

3 ~

+1 , , a .y .. t.
. . .

a
I
*

, _ . . . ,
..9 e.' *'-''''s' " e *. ' - '... -*

,,, . . a .a .

7. .'. 3. vA
J

t.. .o.. . .a. . 3 ,' 3--~
a t.s.

.s- ~~- ' = ' - -y.
J.

,,
- -' *

,p
t,

...?.%.~.~..
- .. .. .. . -.-..%.c.. . J, ., y* .,yq 14 4, Obv--. .. . - ._ .

-
e

e

. , ~ -' . .s e*>,
. ;{ we

.
s s .1 : . . ,.- .... . . . .. . ,, _ ~ .

, .

* ,C L, , . n...
..

., . ..

sy .
.

...s.,.,
.

e
.

It
-

4.
..

,.?.

3)
,/ , !. t. 2 J . . ... .t s .. ,...

,g . . .
.

.. *s. 3. . . 6.

'. ....
4

$
*- .h a

4c - - .~ .. .- . ; .". * 't a. - .],
.. 4.. - :L -- 94 4 .. y . ...

O |1 a .p*sC 2

t
*

: I

l
, .* *'I.,.-'. .s. . $ ,. 4 -.;;.. ,- . - -is . ,.. Il .. 4,. ., { C' y . C C.: . -. .;

''
4 , , , y..,

. ~. .
. a . - .s . p.e

4

a .. . . . .v..~,
. _ , . m. . .. . . . ,

o . . , - ~. .., e m , 3 .a- u. .c , ;.,,,_....,s..., . . . . .o
-

",.
_ , ,.

. . . . . . . .c..,,
,,,

li *
te - . -:t n v o m. r. f .,g 4 1. .'. .3 ...u- .. - .%. ,.-,.n_.,. . . . . . .., ,,

,,*.,r~.,;. .. ..
, . , .

c, mm.<. g.,ea .. c. . . ., .:,. .,u.....,.,.. .. . . , ,. .

... s. ..~ - >; 2 ~.. .. a.. .. . . - . . .
w ,,

it.

|| cdding en a den.nd c'.'.srm).
- o

C
- '

V
. . ..

. IOU.> C yCM C.g r%2 00 c.'L.cffLo. ; .

,

| p a.o p 1 ..

. , . . *.: :a, ; a. c.- t
.s. s. k. . a, s., f c p. ..d- 1

~m -. .,4. . ---
w . ...:...-... --

,l a,

1, |.j
cca c's us i.on ,

h.
,

.
.:_,..,,...

.
n. ... ; .m+

. ...,n...- v . . . . . . _ . . . . . . . . . .. . . ,
. . .. .>

, , , ,

.. . . . .y.
.a e

il '

- v.- .-.2..''.'.._u. , - .~ . .t <- ,and ' ~u.c.- .. ~., n c~. o d . M. ... -+a
. , .

w n -

.> .t
.

. t

9. , e~ . n..ga. s u.na rn.,c3 y~:. s i., r . c ,.u.._. ..~...n.... .... .u. .
. ~ ~

.
.- i. .y,_

i t?
i

1 cver ten r.cceiuttc.
r. v. 1 -e

t'

. I.

I. . '. .'Q$f , .,%.. %.. { '. .e.,,rh. . y. . < . .s . . <u' 5. _-5._o'., m . .* .. ..* E .

. . m . . . . . ..s
.a ,

i,

b in the syccem r.wpend co 1cac and cht.: r.. _n . . .

Ij.9..
i
i that conclusions is that corre ct'.*

. . - ,
. g4..

,

il
[

t. I 4. fWe s il ..uT CO ..gCs .
.

6 .,. . >.* ua
') ^
+ ,

! O Is it your testincny 'tha t icir.: Shir.v t:' c.a . . ... .

4. y

I

. u'' c e) '. a S '. <s ". . w" - . - ' 1.^v'.d'..'..''.>..'.........''...'.
';

.
,

~ ~ . .. 2N" c.1.w* c'. .J .'. C7 "- m;, , ,

u .
I

do?'

..
.

6
*. f
.

%

J,t
-e 1

'

.

. .- _ . - . . .



- - - -- - .-_ _ .- _ _ -- - -

. . . . . . . . . - - -- --.. . - - . . . .- -. . ---. .-,

i

j 8572

bw3 h
'

1 A. In the initial reaction as to tha c:nciant |
t

2 situation the inradiate respcase ::hich oncentially c o"':: :-

. .
t i
i 3 frca chort inertia of any of thesa rotning : :.chiau ,- !.

i
:

,4 Shippingport would in -fact, contributo a wall mrt.cc, ae-
. . >
'

!.

5 cause, again, there would be a portion cena cut of tri
n

*

;

6 ro,tating stored energy and the rctating r. ass of the
,

. 7 Shippingport generator.,

3 CL More generally, in your e::perianca, da nucle._.-

; 9 plants, such as Shippingport follow load like i.c::li

|! to plants do?
.

! .
,

11 A. Now, again, you ara talking in a difft: rant tine I
.

to con text.-

4
i

13 The phencment I have just described 12: inhercat
~

g anf its innediate effact of changi:.g load i' 20lntOS tC,

i!

15 a transient condition where this increcso or decrmira ~

!

16 increase is supplied from the shcrt inerti or star 2a y

17 energy in that rotating mass. '

i

| 10 tihen you talk about fclicuing the 1crd, zou
\

>

4,

39 are talking escentially about equipnant which tha ;

t'e

f 20 system would use to do the regulating, such as I have
!

.1 described that ties in with our tieline bits concrol--
,

;
,.

n I'm not sure whether we have utili::cd the

j, g. Shippingport station to cerve as a regulating unit,
I

| I do know thct we 1 ave varied the lond en it3

3 quite widely and in its past history, it: perforuanc2 has

-

r-ms.w--i - ------.? ,-----.e +. --- - - - - . .m- + .,w --y..y.. ge.- .p.. ,9p. .- ---%%w .-c-#-- -
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,

arl f Q I don't think you cr.swered my quactica.

j 2 A To answer your questien spccifically. no, le 70uld
,

.

1

3 not use these machinec to folicw the load or to ragalata j-

t

!

4 as a general practice. f; ,

|~

,

Do ycu kr ow of any utilities that escr:.to a l5 Q
i

1 .
| .

6 thousand megawatt class unit, nuclecr unit, to follow lond? |
.

; 7 MR. REYNOLDS: I object to that. It caems to mc ,
4

1 t,

8 that that gets into the nature of c:: pert t20timcay, waich da {
!

9 Mr. Lesay hss objected heretofore that this witness nostified

10 to.

;; MR. LESSY: Mr. Binghan testified that nuclear '

i
|

12 power plants follow -load.

13 MR. REYNOLDS: As the question una phrased, it is 1

!

14 certainly of a general nature that goes into expert tacticony.
'

1

MF" ESSY: I would point out, Fr. Sinc;hcai 15

"

16 testified to that effect based on his personal experianc.: ',

when CEI doesn't have any nuclear plants today.;7

MR. OLDS: May I inquire whether the nortien18 -

1

39 of Mr. Bingham's testimony to which you are referring is a

part of Mr. Bingham's testinony adopted by thic witness?g

* MR. LESSY: Part is, and part isn't.
21

'

!

MR. OLDS: Could you be more cpecific to hulp
| 22
1

-

me in knowing whether I would agree with your obcervatica,| . g

and therefore withdraw my concern, or whether I feel I;
4,,

should press my position?
| 2o.

1

~
.

1| '
i

I
, _ _ _ , __ ,- ._ . . _ . - , s - . - , . - - - - - - - . - , - - -- - - - - - - - - - - =
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,

. .

i ?G. LESSV- vou asked two qur_stions ahir morain?
.

,

|1 relating to Duquesne Light system, and the Icad. Ten have a
. .

3 nuclear plant that is part of Oucussne Light 'rfc<rn .;c.

4 lat's focus on that.. .
? .

I
-

i
' s The answer hora is, was, they are not inuanding

,

s. to use the unita which are the subject of there prcccading
I :
. e

7 ganerally as base load units.
.

<

g Nw let's ack if anybody usos r.uclear facili'.ic3 '

9 as base 1 cad units. i

o I-fR. OLDS : Eould you read back lir. LO sy's '

4

1

g; statcr.ent?

gg (Whercupen, the rgertar read 2:ccr. tha i
.

record, as zequested.) '
e.3w

g MR. LESSY: If evarybody uses nuclon- nuite ce
>

.

! other then base load units.
'

g
'

I IG. CLDS: Will you read back the last part of -

76

g iir. Lesuy's stateIcent of juctificOtion for hic question '

-

gj , which I unfortunately nicaed?
,

OTnercuocn, the recorter road from tho *

9: -

!

._0 record, as requentsd.)'

y

. OMS : W . E gl u , I a d d d . w .t th I*

21
1.

.
,

i

myself heard this witness testify reccatly that it wa; th, -

-
-

.

| intention of Duquesne Mght Cc pany to usa its ownerchip I. 23 -

.

!
interest in the nucicar facilitiac hare being c.ncidered |

, , ,

w
s

!
for licensure as base load unite. i

3.o i.

t

||
| i
! ,

4 1.

!
_ . , . ._ _ . _ . . _ _ _ . . , _. - _ , _ _ . _ . _ _ _ _ . . _ . , . . . . _ . _ - . _.
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|
i
i

y I fail completely to understand Mr. Lea. f's f

,

1

I
2 justification unicss ha misspoke hi.mself. If he did, I

[.

I
3 muld appreciate his correction. I .;ould aak far h_:.2 ;

*

;

ijuatification because his jcctification, it scened te it. :, j4

4,.

S ep n e on an assup&.". on Ma pan Weh I Mm to be i

8

.

erroneous.5 )

I

7 C'IAIFlt'Oi RIGLER: Mr. Lecav? ,I-

.

#** * "U * ' * *

i

on page 2182 of the transcript, line 5, as to what diffar mce i
t

g
i
i

10 wculd it be en the illurainating. company cyctw. if iactca.d of
!

J

|
| a coal mine in the upper left-hand cc:ter, we had a

-

uranium mine. ,
-

1,. |.

t
i

13 Mr. Hjelmfelt and I both objected to c.lut, and
!.
i

-

*
.

it was overruled as the quection was rentated. At 3102 ci i
6

14
i
tthe transcript, according t., my notes hero, the quoc':icn uns

left in, and I'm not sure that the answar w : _.

' e.~.mittcd.c16

My notes ara unclear as to what Mr. C2.mpler :.doptOd

or not.
13

MR. OLDS: Ars you speaking of 5132?
.
1MR. LESSY: Yes.

20 L |

MR. OLDS: I will clarify it. Mr.
{ !

.

21
.

Dempler adopted the witness' answer appearing e.t lino 24
'

|

i22
*

to the question you referred to, 4hich dealt .cith the mattar.

23
.

)

of whether or not the source of energy to make the 1
,

24 ;
r

electricity was coal or a nuclear feel. I15

t
i

,
,

,- . . , ,, , , . - - . . . -, v. , ..-e., . - - - . - , , .



- _

u.,
.

.

f

: ,

cr4 I A077
Ni,

t'

t [,1 MR. LEG 3Y- Makes any differanca in ':ha systim.
,,,

e ,

2j - 2 hat is what I hava aaked hia herc.
.

,?. HR. 937NCLO3: Ara you than re.c. h ;5.in", 'mur,
. .

fearlierquestion?; .I '
. ,
'

j g; MR. LE3G'!: I'ra aching it r.y .:2.y tr.d not
i

6 Mr. 3nchmann a w.y.5

.

CHAIRMTsN RIGLER: Let'c reph:::.:s it. Ho / ? eh::ad .; -
. s

g Rephrate your gr.astion crd if thero is objection, m /ill
,

E*# E* '#iSOEi " t * 9"*3 iC" "* #M*#' 'S
i

i 10 Bv T^ * "'E"m'v -^ ' **

,s 7 Q You have tantificd, Mr. Drr.u. ler, that Dunu.we.:i
.

L,
L, Light docs not plan to use the nuclear smite subjcet to UE

3 licensing hare for other thr_u buca load purpwta, which is
1

to say not as unite follouing changes in Icmdi4 .,
1

.., ,

.,

A That's coz:nct,
, .. dav

I
t

,

,,L Q Is ;: bat in your mga':lence -- 1:; Luqwcr.o '

.o |'1 .

..I.ighh'a intentJ.cn scandard tha ucy eleutzde utilitiu:. .

fo,, d utiliac nuclear poimr plante in the thourend I?.ci:c7att alu;#
:

g I havo not r:aus any industryvide c ;dy c1 Phis,,e A
.

1 but it would certainly he r.y ircpression, yar, dds is stanthri
! c0
4

;
,

rm the degree that thav are ride to r.tn theca i.'. nits as. . , .

' L .

!' *

bacu load capacity, this ic the emnemic thing to da. '

,,,c.

| O STith respect to Applic.mt's 3 hibD.119, OL, the
'

| .'
, . 1
|

| tup, I cae that this uns prepared by the .nyszces planning%,

departmant, and yo?. cre hand of the s.w b.m: .el_w.n inc.,,
w*

d.i
61
O

.f I4
.

--.e-% '
..,_.,,3.-..-----v--, y ,- cy--- = w w m w,w-. - - - - -%y --. - - , - - . - - - - - - - . _ _ c, . -

.
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,

'

; department; is that correct?

!
3 A ':' hat 's correct.

i |1

0

i ; Q The bottom left-h=d corra : o d t h e n m.. dm:cri.; .:a; ,

t

; _g the location of the nuclaar n.:itc cuhjcet to licensing
1 .

*

| g and in addition it notes other unita and alco ou::11noc : he
g in called the CAFCC territorf; is that correctc

,

A That's correct..
/ -

i i
| 3 0 Has there ':een prepared c:tder your cu?ar:riaica

|
'

4 :s

g any more ccmplete mLpping of tho nuclear uni':a imid thair

10 lo ati n in the CAPCO territorf?
J

1

Ag He do havo under prepurction a nap uhich u.e
i

call the CAPCO map end it would be r, cit'.l.lcr cop, equivalent.
.

i,,1

. %

1
j 13 to what you hcVe hero for Duquesne. Ncaely it would ;

i

a
6

g identify the basic cyctnas involvad and the bacic hrenraic- -

non of the me.,, m usatue of the =ar,, that m p a.

i

i being preparod in the officoc of Duquamic I.ig :.t. ~

5:iacd

j

on information va received from the other r.tr.13crr of C 3CO.l ,e,, ;

.t
18 Tha status of that up is no hava propurrd n,

,

final. draft and I belle m what remaina to be dena en i': *

is to sub: cit that final draft to the other partios for
i

;
. their final check and ascuming there are no major n.:re:er' *

21 '

. ,

or changes required, once that in done, va uculd then r;c . !
,

f
.

*
T

and have it printed,
, 23 i

t'

IG. I2SSY r i
24 Would you ba agreeable to pr.viding ;,

i

that to the Board and partis.s here as soon cs that c.pproval --
4

| ?3
|

e

:) i
4
<e

e
,

,.,,-.-e,-#- ye--.- - . - - - - , - - - , - --.,-.-----p-,,,, ,--v.- , - - - ,~,,.,wg,.-,,w . ,,,v.--- - - , - --yw----.i---- ,w-y ,,- - , e--w- -----
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If MR. OLDS: I object as to the sticuN:Wu

2 of that matter. I believe if ::r. Laa;y :ma a:ch c . aquc a t,
,

*

3 it would be more proper to an::e it to ao.

* 4 MR. LESS?: Ms ha/e had that ree. tent on Phu i
.

S record for two years. That map has bean in pr.gwcation

6 foraver. I think it would b2 bottor for the h?nrina to cet .: ;

7 more recent than a 1969 CAFCO nap. I think ic iu e.r:antial

S the.t everyone knou uhat ta r.re looking nr. in u22:n: cd

9 facilities.

O I have no further question 0.
i

16 MR. RETELDS : The reque t hac been inda ofj;

12 ma specifically, as well as Duquesne, and I haus assure;

f13
Mr. Lossy as soon as the map ic available, we vill provif.9 a

i
-

f.a copy to him. |
,

t

As s n as the map ic avaitchie,*m vill provid. n '
15

g copy to you.

In fact, uc hava agreed to provide a nuabe: ...g .j

e pias to him.2

MR. LESSY: Didn't you also sav it ia e very ic-
19 -

priority item and you don't c::pcet it to be ac::.pleted
.0
,

*

before the hearing is over?g

MR. REYNCLOS: I did notnay anything as to
22

.

* my expe tation of when it vill be ccmpleted. In terms of a
23

number of other things being done by the companics, I ;iocid

not concider this to be a high priority item. It is Feing,

22

done, and it is being done in c3 cxpaditicuc a nanu2r cs it
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81

P..
i
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3 C 0 i;ar7

f
a

7 g <-c.a ho done, and ac soon a.3 it in .zeile.ble, ,;u .. .11 p::acida u
4.,
1,

|2 e| c o n. .v. to rou.a
o,

., r, w.r s, .. L.,me,-..a.... ,. .

.

#

44 Q 'a%. n di.&. t'.. ,o_- * ~.yv. . .e...t ' a2 k_ .= " v. .-.-'..~.t. ~.....?.i . . . .,
. , .

1
-

31 MR. IritiOLOS: I object. I dca ' t ou tm,'- -

i

s ! h to relevance to this vitrvic' tr.*::timany or to aty ..sav.t r.

in thic procanding. It ic outaide tha sco.r. 3 e.. St..:e c .~ u

>

Jr j' onamination.
i
3

g CHAIMCd RIGMn: Sn liard.
I

lh

yc | MR. L2SSY: I would lik': to utate t:0 dd.nh, dr

i

ff[ Staff feels that thia gcas directly i:o the qucc.;ien c"
+

[ Acc. licant 's eco.ceration trith the Unclc ar 30e.itO ..tcrc .'iW '.v .o. ..

in the procenc of the license, and thars nz.v b:s an am.,rc.nrir.<-,a .. .

.

f. I' tira when we want to make our viara felt on 23e.t .stc;:-:,
,

CFL'AZrdit.21 RZGLim: Mr. Dwyl':r, to 1 hnn' de fs".gg

L report?.,

sn ;
i

Tim UIT!7ESS: At the nrasant tir.".: i ::aurc ..:31/ ~ -

t ,

'

Mr. Schaffer, the precident of th? Dtgraar.s Lig;'n Ccq.' w.
15

CHAITd1A11 !!IGER: In 1967, ' 6 3 .- 'E, . . ,

-

$ g.

did you rsport?t

^o |
,. ( TIIE WITi!ZSS: In that periud ot hi.:a I dac*

.s. s t ., .. .
. ..

reporting to Mr. Fisger, the cbair. nn of tha bca::d, an.d7 ,

.

chief c::ccutive officer. -
. _

as

L,, . I MR. OLDS: Did you include tho .yce: IMS lc.
i.

'
your question, fir. Rigler?

:u ~

84
.

l'
* ,

il 4
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|

1
i

ar8 SSSI
;

| 7 CHAIRMAIT RIGLER: I did.
s

1
|i 2 THE WITNESS: I'n not surc. I d.On't recall -

l. ,
i

j 3 exactly when Mr. Pleger retired.*

]

! 4 MR. OLDS: It has been taanified c . cM racora.

J |

| 5 that he retired in July 1968.
l

! 6 THE WITNESS: Then I will have to ccrrect that.

!'
'

7 Prior to his retirement, I reported to Mr. ringar. After j
!

i I
'j g his retirement, I reported to Mr. Schaffer and :. continued

1

1
; 9 to report to !1r. Schaffer.

i 10 CHAIrdCdi RIGI2R: IInva you al>ays repor:ed f
)

;i directly to the presidence since 19657

12 THE WITNESS: Since 19 55 - well, since th a

j 13 retirement of Mr. Pleger, I have reported directly to

f 6

Mr. Schaffer, the presidenti. Prior to hic ratirer.ont, I !
'

| 14
t -

I i

15 reported to Mr. Fleger, whose title was chainnen of the 1
|

board and chiof e::ecutive officer.j 16 ,

; ;

CHAIPyJJi RIGLER: Are you an cfficer OS thej7

!
'

!

18 ***P^"YY

THE WITNESS: No, I'm not,
j yg

Ii

CHAIRMMI RIGLER: :ias Cuccenne made any study or {; g
t
Ianalysis with respect to the St. Joseph's Locd Plant as*

21
. .

:

i to whether there is any protectin equip:nent on the synchrenoucg
; . 1

i tie installed by St. Joo?.

i 23
t

| THE WITNESS: I have not made any invcatigatien,,4;

! ,

of that, and I am not familicr with the specifics of it. -

i25 i r

!

.!
- , - - - - , , - - , , , . - , , . , , , ,- - , - - - - , - -,, , - - - - , , - - , , , , - , . - - - - , , , - . _ . , ~ , , , - - - - - - , - - - - - , - - , - - ~ ~ -
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ar9 0 F,e ?

I

I :| This has been very eff aculvalj operr. ting 6:-r y 3. rc . ihc 2vir
,

,4
: i

is requircd, I vot:1d cer:ainly have to v. cur c :.: .i r. -'t.211 :.d* '
,

, . .,

"!L oither by St. 7co or by regr.ecn.e.

'I CimI2;h RIGL2R: aut you n'ra no cpe.cizia*

,

,

S knculadgo?

6 M 2 . C H f.'ad o : ir. Chairmcn, I rave to stri::c21

7 the last part of the witness' answer .:entaining his t.:mucc-

8 tion.
-.

14-15-15 9

10

! 11
1

89
8

*

13

14

15

13

.

Il

yes

19

20

.
d.

fe
, ,

ODc.
* >

e

.w

f
Ue t

.

I

A.D
'

4
/

t
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i
3E23

!
i S18
] 3

MR. OLCS: I object to your ~.otien,;Ir, Cherno, ,

! }
-

|
bwl This is a raspense to a questien of tha Doe.rd.

|
,, ;

j -
.

. i! I think it la inappropric n ser /cu ca riche.a ..

!

3 auch a motion.
4 4
i *
,

i - * # # " " ' * ' * '5 *

l
as far a all f tha parties cro cencerned : e hmra no6

;

accept the Witness' renponso.
7

'' ' "7 F " "U8
~

for you is, you have no personal knculudge?g

j TIIE WITNESS : I have no perscac.1 kno:tledge
|!

g ,

.

1
I of the f acilities. 4

11>

| ,

i

CliAIIUiAN RIGLER: I think that takes cr-2 cz,

: 12
'

i
I the point you were trying to make, :fr. Charno. '

a 13

I Yestcrday, Mr. Oldsfin a c?licquy with tha ; i

J 14
4

: Board, I indicated that we had been lef t '.rith the i
-

15
,

< impression from Mr. Fleger's testimony that the ecinc .:ing

or operational analysis of Mr. Demplar nay not have bu... |

the controlling factor at the time the 1967, '50 r;quact of f
,

i
Pitcairn to join CAPCO van under censidoration, that wc had

'

19

| interpreted Mr. Fleger's testimony as suyJectic.g th at i20 .
;

!
other considerations, the need for the resolution of th:4 i-

21 -

i*

CAPCO agreement precluded consideration of the Pitcairn |
22 *1

1 1
' '

'. request at tha time, notwithstanding the engineering
23

| factors.
24

I i

You indicated that we nay havo toen micinterpreting|! j,

- 25
1

:

$

.!
'

.

'

!
i

|
. . _ , . . _ - - - _ . .- . _ _ . . . _ - _ _ _ . . _ . _ . . . _ _ . . - . . _ . . , ._ . _ . . . _ . . . . _ . . _ _ _ _ _ . - _ _ _ . , . , __ _
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i
P

arl 7 CHAIRMAN RIGLER: I hope I didn't cay that.

2 MR. OLDS: That i.3 . hat I honra jeu any, lill:. !
i,

-

, ; you say again what you intended 2a *.o haar? '
.

l
3 MR. LESSY: W:uld it be appropriata to 3::citre

.

.

5 the witneca?
.

t
.

6 CHAIPPE RIGLER: I dcn't thin?: it in necaccary.
|

7 I had understood Mr. Flecer to indicata that natuithetending
i

8 engineering or or-crational conuidorations, that in the

9 f all of 1967, his desire to conclude the CAPCO agramant I
i
8

10 Precluded or cvarrode any intention or abi:ity on hit
t
t

g part to consider individual requests or the addition of ;
I

1.,. other entitier to the C*PCO pool. I,

1

MR. OLDS: I guess I thought that was the13

testirtony, too. I guess at this point I'm not nur<.. Why this jgg

lis a matter of concern. I15
,i

* " #O " U#'O16 '

up, but I recall the colloquy. I wanb to set you rtraighn i
,

1.,,
i

as to the imprescion we had from the revinw of the 71em: |18 - -

testimony. If we are on the cano veve lencths, there is19 -

i
(

no need to address it further.,0 f
'

i

g If there is a :isunderstanding, I want to giva |
.

i*

you an opportunity to crrect it.,,2
,

, MR. OLDS: Perha. the misunderstanding ucc

my concorn that perhaps the.te had been a transposition c..-

the chronolocry in the Bocrd's mind and that you ware thinking
.o.5

-

i
I

I
,

t

I
I

i

- . , .
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2

. h

{

.~ m .s ~ar2 oao. I

.

|

?' in tcras of Mr. Fleger having thi:3 attit*2dc au tua
,

:
'

l; h tire tha 2orough of Fitesira rc?2sst tern to hic.

: *
..

at'ention. The,t wculd not he ho case. Th2 re,mra ~E::n|- c. a
,

,*
1 , 1

; ..

| 4| that cicar.,
,

t
, .

j :- CHAIRMJCI RIGL?2,: That une tia cr tiu m 4: nth:.> \
,

.

~

after the concitsion of the Ca203 c.:'rcar.:nt. i.e- -
,

,

,

j MR. OI.DS : T ro and a half, cett:Q r.
,,

1

MR. CIIPE.NO: ITithout going to the :trerd, 7.u,
;

!

think there any bc car.e ccnfucien in tha.t 3ir. U:iarur
o ,

.

I

i testificd that Duquenne had rect:ived a genera.i reg matg

| concerning peoling in 1966 and :eceived no a;c.cidic:g
I

f requect concarning C?JCO until after cc clucica e ? uha'
;2
.

k CMCO agrcement and CAPCC had 4.'.c:ta inr.c beiW,-

.32<,
.

<

' MR. CLDS: That's correct. We ucald ag*;st v.h :
,41

that is e:tactly what t".c toctin y in and tha Je r natu,, In
g

believe, have all been M S " 'E.. I'm not surc 'w.; in.ty a Jlor

!

in the record. I think all of th?.m ar?., , , ,

11

CliAIRMP.N RIGIJ3R:. Thora ray be no e!v.S.t.amene
,,si

. . . - .

j cad we all may ha on the c:n'2 wava length. ' 2;. -rn unt
10; i

t

J
*

- to address it further, you ccn look at the k: wc.;r at
,0a.

.

t .

references.-
,

,.
, .t l
1 -
!

We will take fivo minutos.'
i

,
ef e,.

t

(naceaa.) :
.

i cad 18
24 -

4

$

.O Ian=*

~
~
+

|
*

.

, . . , , , . , , , - , , , - , . _ , - , - , . . - . . _ - . . . . . - . . .~,,..m.-.-_-_m- --w. _ , _ . - , ~_-...-.___-e..,_- _o , , - - , . _ , - . . . - _ - , , . , _ , _ , - , - , - ,-
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xx

1 REDIF.ECT EXA iIM.t. TIC:;

s19 |
'

bwl 2 3Y 1R. OI.,';3 :

|.
r

. 3 G Iir, Ce:ap .or, since thocencle.ui.cn of ftc.;;- j
,

4 ceutimeny yesterday af terr.cen, you hrra been _urnis a ac x r., :j::.

,

4

i-

5 by counsel which ha n indicated mere fully cir;..".=tn u. -

G under which you prepared E::hibits 117 cad 110?

7 A Yes, I have.
.

a G What have those documents chat ycu ha.m

9 reviewed indicated?
}
}

10 A. Those documents indicated that p.y recollr.cti.,n '

;; of the preparation of this natarial vac in error,
,

I

12 And, in fact, the documents were prsp:- red cs |
i

13 part of the data required in association uith the aCit::Uc: ~i

t

34 suit between Duquesne Light and Pitcairn, i

15 G Have you also, a t my request , ccspared Dap.rr m. ann
t

!

16 of Justice Exhibit 610 with the two papers origi..clly i
:
i
Iidentified and discussed yoctorday as E::hibits 117 nn( .1]?37
.

|A Yes, I have.
1C j

.

;g G Could you tell us, in general ter.s, :ared een
!

!

20 y ur review, what the dif ferences are , if rn'; be w :n .he ,|

1
tuo or, I guess it is three papers? G10 and tr.c othar-

,

.

two papers?3
,

A The e:(hibits marked 118 and 117, ths.: o?.d at:bers, |g.

1

are essentially shorter and more concise in the do.:crip::iva Iy

matter, There are some differences --25 ,
'

;

i

!

.. ,
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2

.

in DJ-510 the tc'mlatad capacity valur; ' 'S
:- " v. -- 4. . .:

0 ccmpanies iniolted hero warc tcbule:2d e.2 .e.; :.c-
1

*/ .i 4. .,. ,. 1 a r..,, .. .. .

3 .f. 1 4 N. . ,. ,, w. .C , .s C ,q . l'10 . , s.. .. .~. .1. .t. 4- .ua . . < . , . m...... - 4.4 ..<.s.. -- .. .

.

.

t

D figures vare rounded to the necr23t tcuth c.C e a.ug.. ..

10 u h e .., 4. .,>. a.3. .o u.n 2.na : c.,.u c .r... a c.t . .,.-. . , s. ..- -
.:..., . ,. u

. . . . - . . .. a.....
,

..s.....:..... . . .. .

{
11

'

nine unit en the Dnc.uacno a.v. stem as a 3.'o0C'" m- .1.J c. ; .

12 ,|1 0 33,300 n.egmiatt?

3 .,- e . s c., .;, , e 3 t,., g .,m.. .. 4 m..u... 4 -: - _~.m..,,....
. . . . . A. . .a. a _ . . ~ -. , .. i.

,6

-,
later documents cc a a...J n.e.ct rate,, L'. s u a, . .. -ne r:-n e _. .-

-

15 arisses out of the fact that ::he 33 n2gr.re,:: tain a. .

30 m,,a o , .<. .u. d .r.t tlto ot"..' Cc.'."-'...m'='*...~.*.~.~. .- .a . ' . m . ~ . . . . . . . .
*

. , , -,
,

.
-

1

r. . , a r. .,. .<. ,.. v. s.La. v,, o n.. ., .g o .n. , : 4. .; n ,.s. ., s..
r ~2 6. t :~ . C.... s.. . ._,

18 Also, in the dr2ft, O|.f-6.'. 0 , inarc. i; a n m-

1

10 which reads as folleua: "2=cludr t 5.1 - ' I . . _ . ~. ,- 4

: |

?.0 j' it enactly:
1

t.
.--

.:g- sm.. . n.up.. - 5, ..c n., }. < 1c... ~.u u.| q. ..a.. a'u.4 c c_ 'a'. . .- 'e . <,| . . . . . . . .. ..
. . .

.
,

1 i

P.2 r. ocerated in con Unceica ali.14 the Allo'Jhen.v. Ocua P, S ta r.2
-

.
.

"* ' .*. _ L,sY (CEe. don [*St=nvi= Ple'nt "e n.... .

. . f

g.ji g. To uhat is that dcotnorc apnded*r,

a.

-

A That fooM C''0 IU 0 7." '
3
e
i,l

'

9

h :
i

_



I 1,

I
r.. c c. . ,
..

bw3 i
,

!
3

above, referring to the nice of id.e c211as:: cc ~." .ir r !

2 unit en the system.
. -

3 1, ',, , a . ,., u_ s , , , o , .v. ._ 4_ .3 __ . ~ . . ..G _, , .._... w . ... . . . . .. .. .

I

'I '

address a different ques tian to you, but inc..nen.:..<-
.

. a

5 related.

.
" Can Ycu exc. lcin uhv v. on die!. no t : .cn :v_ i :M .;.

7 Stanwin u,.it when you were as:ted c.hout the ci.nlics 1nd.

0 unit in the Duquesne Light Systera?
i
4

9 A Two reasons- One , it is nci: n o n.v. . l .'." ;
a

available en peak load periods , |10

i

Seccadly, this unit c.lso ves bai.v; ry .re !II

I2 and today ic, in fact, retired.
J

13 (t Mr Dampler, would you please st Li- fo: t':e i

iI4 record what uso you tude of Exhibite 117 and 113 1 :ils

15 you were on the stand?
-

1G A My principal purpoac in ut.ili.:ing F.en :: ths !

17 stand was to refer to the specific capacity zigure:.
i
,

Es19 18 associated with Duquesne Ligh-c and th: Dorcuc>h of > -a.

19 and in the third case, to the etpacity fignr.1 Jar
9

20 CMCO. ;

i
. '

21 i
.

22 ;

* I
i

23 j
*

i
t

N
:
5

!25
,

f

9

.

i
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|; O h'cu, J. ul'.2 you e:tplc.i to h -'. c Or ' '.'. . n . ' ' . . '.1 2

0 .:CCU a- 11
, . .s s,,, ,, aC~, 3 . t .. ~ r . . . ., "1 . . , .., e> . . . . . , . . ' .:.,-

. . .- . ' . . .: . . ,. ....~.s
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' 'i the traitability of Pitcairn na a poc ib.i.: CM00, # -
,

i. ,,a .:

{{ in late 1367?''

if
e. ~, 0

.
p. 1 ,.ga:

A, cp m. a . ... ?4 ca . . .c1. ..c - mv. i. . .~ .~ . . .n,,: ~a .4. . ,, '. 3"
v , - *

2 .m.- , ;''...y.....^
[

-
.

f

M l. O Did you prepara eny m.-ither in et n_r f.on vlMc.
, , ,

W that unalycis?
.,

.,

l
! L' ,d,' '

... NOt t1c..>u'# M..cP .'t' .";.*. - . . . . ' , . . , ' . ' . . . . ' ''- b . "a^.'.'''..
. . . . .

18
o

{ 4* *
" C And did you raport tim recults of .;..uc.;

'

.,

3 naalysis to Mr. 7.hgar?a

O
20 A Yos.

.

.

h.'h 0 *icu 'ars c.rJ:ed in crosr-cr.ciinut'.c.i < _ . a ;.t -~

il
..
u0 . ,

y ~acu~. s .~.~ . u~ P. .* . .' '.M 'c l'. c7 ". .*..".. '- h .". 's- .".w".. .. #...- w... < .. ." . . . . . . - -

.

1
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4
s
q specifically..-i

,

u

'M i!. At pace 379S of tho tr=::ar#pt, vou .;ett. o -i. n - .
r

13
-

*

l'.' in c=3c-m:cuin dion vc11, thca, m2 I c.c- rect 22 - it .o .:et,

,:
! E0i, .v.our t. cti:acrr that partici ::ti.cen h*/. rite.eira .culc m,

.

1

:'d [ unduly detrizanP.al . w.vald be an t2rdes e..t'ca:'a upc.c. r:.'.<
d.
'*
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6 .j zudo to hhe quwt'.cn, : lid ye.rc cn?see': sy ' ;e "J.y
f..

y| a .- >.. ~ c ..'t,;~~ c 'n.i v a * h ' r. *. %s. .". .a '- v. ... w
.
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.

i 201C'.Od to theprob1cm of gsnerntinrg np gis;,, g ,.; ,, ,. ,,*

9 g .. .

>

/ 'w7 .r.nd ti'.8'..* a 20' m' ,,' 'I ';'O n " u" ". 1. ~: ,~.' . .:. . ' .~ , ''.' .~ e. P. ... ~# ' . ' ' . . , -
'

. a ~ . . -

*:

1 tha caccr.d of the n'o T.lenicna a. ij';es:".id by ti.tc. -r e 4 >'ar1, ] ?
;

I

L that I rcad?.n
f ."

Jg ch,},c.*a. gg. d.e. , .Sa p c .v~... p. g eyn.. ., . . '. .- 1. . . - .t. 4. a' .
-, .. s . . .+ . 4.-, d,n . . .

.

i

j huld participation by Pitenirn be im6cly datz.t.u.tc.i m ~..
tas

b, 5 vculd participation 'cy Pitcsirn be un : adua c.r; .in g r1.

the raronrces of CAFCO?
1>

Your ELDrW3r 173.J addrai.3SCd Caly hC th:. E.-;; ' .' ..1. . , ,1

|

l quBChion.
I c,-

A That's currect..
19

, ,. ;.qm . _- co .n . .. - .-n. . - .
:,. . .v. , a .j w~. :.. . . , . . . , :

. .: . . ~ .I .n.r
. _ . . - . . .

1

Wat was a grc5 sly leading que: t'.ca, nne.l. .;c .m ~ o c ;r ..l ,

,
:

u
i.

,

the answer end start uith a dircet v.aatica,i
'39
-

, .

}Q. OLD3: I'm hnppy to rt.dr it, cm d v i h M r e - 1..,,

I
i and go all through it again, but I thiS. it it; e T.rcter c '

24 i
:
; forr.. ' '

a .c : 'r>
*

'l.

.t1
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e.cu.. 3s

ii I 1MR. LESSY: That's viath I'm cbj:cting bc, 10 *

i

2 the form of the question.
: *

i * 3 5

BY MR. CLOS:
14
!. Q Mr. Deepicr, I ask you to liaten carefully to 2

|
.

,

; 5 i
! re-reading of the quesi:icn and I want you to tell c.e rhiia

!1

6
, of the two questions your answar was addra;ced to?

[{

] 7 MR. LES3Y: You have to first estab7d e '^ >-hzt
{) O the ancuer was addressed to zcora than ene quastian.

9

9 MR. OLDS: I do not understand Mr. Le.:cy's;

4 10 position.
I

} 11 CHAIRMTM RIGL2R:
i

1 What are you caying, Mr, Lc:zy7
m

-

12 MR. LESS'l: Thera was a joint question and or.ei-
j ,

. 13 c.n s w e r . The first thing to do is to ask the question then!
t

3 14

.

you made that answer on line cuch and no, to ahat vere ycu

.

responding?15
<

<

16 If the answer is the whole qucatica, thne i.3 1:: .
1

17 If the answer is only to half of it:, that i: 17. .
I

; IS That in the way to go through this cn:. lysis. i

19 MR. OLDS: I object to the characterication of !.ti
> .

j 20 as a joint question. I thinh it is clearly two quasticta.1

I~ I think I am entitled to ask which of the questionc no21i.
1

3 22 responded to.
,

,

*

23 CHAIRMJW RIGLER: The witness nay have understood
'

it as two questions r.nd responded to both.24 If his answer to
the same was both and ha gave a single Inmier, it could25

:
'

t

i

!

,

!

, - - - , - . , . , . , , - . - - - , , , - -. . -._,-- - -.n-_- . - _ _ , . - _ _ . - - . -- .__ _ _ =.- , . . . . - . , - . - - . - . . _ .
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,

I|i
Ga94 [!.j ar4

! j'
,

,

( 7 apply to cach of tha two asptrata quMcians..

j '
e

.

e
-

3'l I think that the :cq.coct you accerv2fr_ ',as 2c.:-4
'

.

*

j O j ha:n3 addrecting hiricalf to ow2 of tha quauti; :.:, :h +
|

4 other of the ciuantions, or bot.c, m' 12 anm.ar"u, scauld .x..
,

j
.

5 cppropriato.
I

,

! G !a. OLDS: I will he happy to cuk t:iat q2eaufra
4

i

; .,r in order to comoly cermletely with the bounds of m apridy.'
-

..

1 21 0 BY !G. OLTS:
s

! g Q I road you the questien and ach you ihdhr.r
.

g your answar to the quar. tion was e.n an:ver to hoth I cq a::ta.
,

, d Well, then, am I correct that it is not yar:
l

) n ,' testimony that participatien by Pitcairn vculd he u"it0 7
i

j 13 detrinantal, neuld be an unds strain upcn the resourcas
|
; ;;3 ) of CTLPCo? The first question I':s ellened. to cak yen is *

.

,
4

j
9,c, was your answar ycu gave, that the supply of Pitccir.a

4

4

] .g would not exercice undue strain, hat it would alto not
i

l

j ;7 provide cny benefit, tras that an anttior to both quad.is mr i

;

A Hy ancwer to that -g
! ,

i
'

g Q Was it an Ene;or to both quartica07
i

A It was an answer to the c:cond portica,g
.

-

O In response to crose--exa:ainction quentiona :ud ?y,41
,,

.

n, . you waro asked about the a:mner of thn delivery ;r -- Ict.. -

. >

g withdraw that and say when you wara ate %nring questicucare, !
.

about how Fort Martin poJer rccched the Duqussne Lh ht I.

a

a_ r system, you caid th.t it cane in over all of the Duqu2ane i

k
1 I

'

'.l
.

J.

_ -, . . . . _ , - - - . _ - . . - _ - - - - - - -- - - - - -~ - - - - ^ - '~~ ^I
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1

i

1 interconnections.
*

'

i2 Would you pleaso c:: plain what you regn am:n /c u
:
E,

t
! 3 say it came in over all of the Duquecna Ligh?. in3Srcenn30- .

-

.t

i 4 tions? |.

!, .

5 A Well, the functioning of an intercoanacted

6 network of this nature resulte in a -- has the affect o? -- I

7 a transfer of tis natura doen change the load on all of

a the lines in the immediata area. As I stated, the output !
i

g of the Port Martin generating unit 10 deliverr.d by U2st Pann {
go into the transnission network.

;; O Which transmission network are you talkinc about? ?

12 A Transmission network of which pri:aarily 3.11cghany

13 system and all of the systems interconnected teith Alleghany.
7 .

g We receive it by increasing our tie lino bias centrol so
.
.

I
15 that the net flow into Duquesne Light Company is aanctly 2

! 16 equal to our share of the cutput of that generr. ting unit.
.

|
97 Namely, 270 tegawatts, if it is operating at full loti.

93 That transfer will have changed the loads cn

i
jg many of the lines in the area and will in fact change tha j

<

i
i

Icad of all of our tic lines.40.
;

i

Now I can't cay, I have no way of bracf.ng,
*

ul,
<

.

for example, an electron f..om the Fort Martin cenaratine-22 - -

: .

{. plant and trace that electron as such as delivered to
Z3

Duquesne Light. All I can say is that 270 megawatt,4
1

9 .$ e

!

. _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ . . . - - . - . _ _ . _ . - _ - . . . - . - _ . _ . . . _ -__ _ _ . _ _ _
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i :

1 i Fort !!artin Station.
4 ri

,

d

] 2 j' We taka out of thL in tegre.te' 7?M.rcrk I'.~0 rga-
. .

. ,

3 !: vatts. And the effact of tha; d:ca hava an c 'fe :S cn, .

t-

'l

4 all cf the.co linsc. ;
i.,

!.

3 0 Wnen ycu say that you take it out a ' w "ci --d
,

6 work, would you state for tha record so that ?:0 undcr.ttandJ

'

I
y your ans.o:r, whero there are intereennschione with. ti:2t

i

i '

; 6 natuork from er by uhich you can take the 270 n07w.athc?
! ;

3 A Fnon I say tako it out of thu natteork chc.t

'. Ijo I'ra caying is that the net flows of all of c'.tc intercornec-
i

g; tions, including the 31 ram-11hchall tic li.ne, the Oc11im:~
,

g Tidd 345 kV intarconn whion, the Denver Valley Se.cisi

intercennection, tho Smmin - there is one cW" 'line, k.>
Iy thera which interconnects up through to the Ohio 2df.an,

"
. t

gg | systen.
i

g. But the net effect of the flou - the a19,.:brr.ic

'

i.. cun of the flows on these tie lines cdds up to 270 a. cgm.uttr
<

.i
' to Duquesne Light,,bss ,

Q During the course of croca-c:tani.netion !cn ureSg

: ,g asked vh: thor there was any engineering cquiremnn tmd -:-
1

the i WCO agreemant that intercancetionc .be at 3E M i
> ,

, , .
-.,

.- -

! md you said there was no' engineering rec.r.cirar2.nwy
< -

<
. :

*
MR. CH;J.NO: Could 1.9 have a citstica of tha- *

?.3
-

t

transcript, please, bafore the eit 1230 anawrs?g

) -1.
?.5

1

i I
, i i

t

1
i .

h
*3 !.

I
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1

t..r. n, . o> r.. .4. . . ". ..._~........m. . .. .g e.. c n * .,q., 7i1 * J f n. A h > .
~

, ' .. . - < . -..

*p
-

322 : i. . e u. i. o , .. t 1..t v~ , . . . x. . .>. . . . , . . . _#.
* -

.. . . . . . . . .

,
..

.-i .e
bwl 3.

c . 17. , ? .3 :cc:asked ne 'o give you wonid be to pag 2 -- < --

4.

..r-*. - - . . .4- . . - v-, , 7. " ~ .! . |4'
. 3 . a* o. j , T. 1) L31. 4. . - o. ;

*

23. w. .... _i. n c 4 i e. n. . 4
. . w. .- ...

..
.

u .
,

; . . ~.= c ....,. - ,'.n. u t t's . c ,._' a - "_ _. " .'. . n . t r '. .'.'. " "u . ' .' . .. : . . -t . . ..

4

J ,

e:caminatien that I ar raderring to .'.s c . nnJus 3 T' ? aut; !,
.

I
'

9 4 .. ;

8 i
.

The part. cult: ques tion th:1- y on t.r' cC. 7: , '
.

9
.^ - . ... -'

}
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,

tG A That's correct. .'
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4 Pitcal.7.. request for ic.cch-trahip in CA:?CO?'

i .

4 .

j; TIIE WITNESS: Yew air,j 3
t ,g

1

c,w,.2.v. c.w,7 :s c. m- m. . .~. :..a.:,.,oa c.c.. ,-,.~.. w .. ;.. ? ;r
., . .t . . . . . u. . . ,.

|t
t of the procedures of du conpany, **.cu balie.vo '; .t :a. . .

g 4

! 1

{ gj would havs inforr.ml you within a f:ar de.:co nftar he becan
|a

| 9 k| awars of that requeat?
.

I,t

g } Tfm 17ICECS: Yea, sir, ha ulf. i;dorn nu
t

n
i,s 1 CSXR!Gl! RIGLEn: Eut I thou;ht sou tiez.ifieli

a

12
that in the ordinary c.curce of eparations ac: Luc.uccau

l vou crobably would have been mada aucre of that r.quc:et by
13 ti

-
,

-

Mr. Fldger within a feu dtys r_fucr he receiv:d the .g. 7.:t?
*

6

gq:
l , ,,

rp g 3 n y r.u.,.r e g . ue.i., , o . .: 4. . _ c . .i .e..4, v ,.~e.. ..
n , , , -- . ._..wt.g ,,

r.
.

L ny j r dgment, not having the specific tir.te avci? 2 2.n, 16 m:6.5g
4

i be mv. jude. rant that it wou'd be within c day or tTc rft2r hi.;. > . ,
.

At
-

t

repsipt..g

| CHAIFlWi RIGIER: AftGr he contact':.6 700, 'C-
7g .

>
4

bacan to thinic aboct the Pitcairn systca c'd to Enc 1ps
,; - .

.

it in terms of a poccibic contribution to C?JCO?-

af, .,
-

. t-

i4

i TEZ t.*ITUSSS : Yes, air,, , ,
! ~
. .

CHAIMfNi RIGLE2: At cze subsequent point,4 g

at a, data which you don't renember, you infer.tcd Mr. L'?.uger
2r. ,: ,

) -

13

1 i. of v.our reliminary conclusionc?
3 *a.D #
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; THE WIT'TESS : Toc, sir. |
i

'

'
.

l

2 CHAIFWll RIGLIP,: Yct continued to wat dii ;

.

'
3 matter?.

.

THE WITN"SS: '? hat 's correct. ;a
-' .

.

t, .

- CHAI N.N RIGLER: A2 a mictt c f SO;, vcn !:s - ,

f
I

6 continued to think about it and anal .:: it over a "a.r'c 4j
-

1

~eriod or more? fc-
ia

TUE #0 * *** aU '
,

4

CHAIRM'll RI ~..,ER: I 'n noh trying to testifv for9 ,

-
.

i

{
,

10
y u. I'm trying to tell y u what I have gf.eanea from yeer *

f

; tustimonv.
11 ;-

.

:

TH WITNESS: All right, sir. }12
,

i
CHAIRMPJi RIGLER: At con 2 noint vou racall !13 - -

i

.
Ihaving a meeting with Mr. McCabo of Pitcairn in rain.cicn
jg

to this subject and you believe that uccting tcok r12.n. a !

'
1
P

early '68, although you cannot pincoint the dat:? i
'

10
;
,

4

1s THE WITNESS: That's correct. ;g
1

3 23 CHAITdWi RIGLER: Are th' arc any other d:ucas cr
,

i triggering events you can think of, sitting hera nt/,r. thr.t
{i. 19

Iwould help establich a batter timeframe than uhat ~ i u s >-
40,

t

stated I understand your testir:cny to be? |
, .

2,n
i -
~

TEF. WITNESS: I can't establish a* ythinJ 1.c20
4

,

'
1'

definitive from my recollection. The dato of that meeting i23-

i
li which I do recall -- I do recall the maating, and I de t24

recall revising the minutec of the mcoting to ccafirm that
! 25 ,

'

, t
!
! s
I .

.

i .

*
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1 the January 2 turndown letter of M. Fl?. gar. !
6
4

*at .i.=~ tim. .Y. " s .4...c, n ' e_.~ ."." T ".."...:.. _ . . ' . ' - .-.H_.'..'. -^, -
. ;4 m. . .

i 1
*

'3 bn able to acive. !
-

I

i
*4 MR. REEHOLDS: I van suggcoting thr. . c .n.

4

i-

i

j g la a way to probe it by cuking tiic witnasa aca . scan aftc; j
, .

.

j 6 without ever triggering the January nacting.
4

I
1

7 CEAIRMAN RIGLER: He said he dc esn 't rcinn h nr ~

g when specific events or raport:- took place.
,

,

MR. PEYUOLDS: ik might he able to an:nrar m,J

doesn't know. He may also be able to an:r-rcr the c;its10

zg way. To cor.plete the line of questiening, that !al.ght 53 *

!
.

!
t helpful. i12 t4

! ;
.

4 CHAIRMAN RIGLER: I will cormit it.13 -

i<
*

MR. REYNOIDS: I don't knew if he hncmi or n'; . +
! 14
1
; .

. CHAIPliAN RIGLER: That goes back to thu Oc=. m
4 5 1.
2

of the Board starting thic all which is t.o don'c hcva
. |

:
10

-
'
.

4 ?

any evidence that in IJ57 any raport wcc mado. It can'u in ;;
1.,.,

t.

bee.n after the January 2 dato of Mr. Fleger: 0 lettor. ;18 ;

iMR. REYNOLDS: Except Mr. Flager's tantiv.cn;.
- iI IS ;

,e

CHAIRMAN RIG'ER: Mr. Floger's testi?;.ony 13 cm_t ;20
.
;,

'
- he was advised by his engineers, by the syn c..:n capcrent.c,

1 21
.

that there were practical difficultien, but he Joez:n't cc.y,

, .
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latter to which you refer? ig

MR. REYNOLDS: Could I have the questinni j-

,,

1 g
-

,
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1 Q You do?

i 2 A Ton,3ir.
.

3 Q Did.you ucc thnce docc:t:nts to reiraua year.

4 recc11ection 'cefore testifying?
,

.

5 A If you are rafarring to Ecctr. ente 12." c.::4 ?.l'J ,

I

! 6 you, before testifying hera, I did read them.
,

1

7 Q Did your rer, ding cf those dem ne.nba pricr .:o

G testifying refresh your recollection as to tha a:oCan of
I

g analysis you reached and the concluaicn: you ra.:ci cu~-

10 A They confir: cod my racollecuien as to +iat 8

gg the -- what .ny analysis was at that tine , tuid .huy also
i

12 confirmed in terms of the present-day situation ti.ccc thn n .

.t

t 13 analyses and results were still accuratz !
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| yt Q Is it your tectimony than that they did not .
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refresh your recollection -- parden ma.15

Is it your testimeny then that Appli :.u.t 's
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15
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Exhibits 117 nnd 118 did not refresh vort racollection -
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prior to your testimony? j;g
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s,
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recollection. To .that degree, if you call this refra chi: g iea :,
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my mem ry, I don't know.i* 23
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I are other problemc. Tor example, the m ahor.1 c ' "'2 O
J

#

in installing and developing the generating c.F c-ity. d: i
3,

i

E

4 not have complete freedor. of choice a to what th d will ',.

..

5 participate in or the amount of their pirticipatica. |
t

4

5 By agreement ue havo verked cut an c11ccac!.c;
}
1

. .

*
,

7 procecc which in effect assigns to each of the garaies i.

i,
a their particular responsibility. I

u

9 Now I believe 2 have already testific.d : hat J -

a :
1

10 don't know how we could calculate tha .9nall cin.s of Pit.:2i.cn j
<

11 in this relationship. Simply because they are ro srr.ll chn:
I

t

, 12 the potential errcrs in our calculation z.re grec.ter ths.a
't

J

13 the total amount of the inctclied capacity of Pitenirn. I.4

!

,',14 However, i, it were posclo..ze ;c co v..u.:3, ancs t

. .
. . .. . .

,

I"
15 if pitcairn were to be a -- accept the scme rc.cgenaN 7 - .i .u '

i
,-

gg then Pitcairn would have in fact an a.9 sign =cnt of ee n j
.- .

.i
.

.

l, 17 amount of capacity from each of thcae generating u. nits

! 18 'ahich have been cc:Initted by C32CO, a :d come of which

, 39 have been installed and operating, as ucll ac tha 3rcrpec -i';e
-

t
;,

i .
4

*0 units. i--

;

f
i ,

this were so, again the amount c:.. . . .-
.

*1 1:,.

case -+
i

1

.

22 allocation, as a judgment factor, would be appre::intely
.,

'

s 23 equal to one year's load grouth on the ?itcairn cystem,

assuming that there was a balanced adjustmnt pocitioc.,, , ,
~

|

whatever it might he, as a going in osition, frem that point f I
,,o-

i i
.
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*)
prcS'Oahly , for a unit, .:e z.ill s c.f 2.2 uc .. . cm . .d~

.

e

. -1
nGCessity have to COE3 thrC':pi C.u D ':(-" 7 an : ~. j ''' * u ! '. ' ' d .-* .

'1 hCnce, DC the PiOCai' 3 Connt!.C hiCn.'

.

3 I have alreac,.y test:.a. o r.nau r' ; c. . a a.za a. ;. - . .. , . . . ..

6 the interchange, we do have a dand bc.nd, ? 6:.vn7 e,cf1

7 plus or minus ten megawati s ,

8 If we tried to add in a schedulo of .05, ;

8

9 or assuming there are tuo unitc 'e e are dealicm u u:'. ,r

j10 ap ronimately one-tenth of a casg nctt, thnra u.,ull .a: ,

.g vaY we could actua.3. t.v ao t,:.a.c sencan.a.na. .
'

. . . ..

-
t

!12 Finally, the ganaral cencapt of ha: ing r. mci

13 of this small amount and pricing chan an211 rn ,une by l';c
8

t
.

14 varicus conponent pioccs to raficat diffaren: cn.: :: i
i
,

15 associated with different unitc , tc ref1cet cha a ;s b
..

1S during varying periodsof time, as to uhother th :.: nnit
9

17 uas, in fact, in operation or not, to refle :c . cc:2 2.n tr -

t

.. . |10 changen, as the equivalent of asintenanca sarrgy r ;c

t
.

10 uould be almost an impossible -jcb to detarmi:.o an' ec ::at ,
,

i

. . . . . .. . . ,

a* uhere you uculo. enc up a.0 .ay some aro:.urary c.;v:.-- : u e._ ;
,

;
.

21 these costs, in order to provide proper coc;;.::g fcr the i
. i

1

i22 power.
1

e -

!

23 If we tried to cperate th .c n. oo;. w:. :a :t e.a n. rc ;
'

,

I
i

24 of accuracy, which would recogrice this snall of : in cram.:n e:,
,

f
1

25 I'm not so sure whether it is phycically pacaible. t
i

i

f
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1 CHAIPI3.1d! RIGLER: Praccad.

bw3
., D. . -.a,. , c .,s. v. Orm-

.
.

3| G ?'r. Ce:r.plar , has C.'.FCO -2'70;.- cs:'.ci.~::"0-~ '* .Lr-. . . .

!

4 n tive ce thod of voting which eculd clicu . /.2 ;. . :;
.

.

5 representaticn direct or indirect by Tziicipal_ .n CJGCL'

G A No.

7 MR. REYNOLDS: I assume the gnartic.1 van ,3 ho h i .. ..

!

a kner. fledge? .

9 MR. CHAP!O: 7 uendl presume he couldn : P. ter- . y

'

10 beyond his knouledge.
,

:

11 THE WITNESS: I hava to qualify ic. i

12 Jo, not to .Ty knowledgc.,
.

13 BY 11R. CHAI"50:
.

j ,2 0 Did you attend the vast majority cf -he r.w':Inc

15 that tock place in the formulation of CAPCC?

.

A Yese73

'
G What was the figura ycu gave for a annur.1 ; :ra--37

<

ment for Borouch of Piccairn?18 -

A The figure that I stated was that: :. : usgg
|

29 indicated thattheir growth in locd ves proj1ct d to bc I

t appro::imately five percent per year, j
*

,

.

e

And takin g five percent or --3,
-

.
.

e CHAIR?WT RIGLER: Ok ay , I
3,,

Dcosn' t that cn:Jucr your question?y
.

MR, CHARNO: I thcught ha migh rar:.:.uher the3
.

!
,

9

4
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*
; arl A I don't know specifically tha degrc.2 c2 ':clcranca. 1y

I
iBut it wculd be in tha order of cae or 2: c .a a mtts.

'

. . 1,

.,

5

* i
Q Sir, do aicu recall tc.ctifyin r yeata. ac en i-. a .. -

I
a cross-e:<aminatien that the CAPCO tccencrandu:u 'if '.m'.oratanfina I,,

-.

.
- did not speak one way or anothar vi.th ragach to th-2o

.

recuirement that n. embers of CA9CO be interconnac';cd riuh 3<!5 !4 ,

o -

'
.

kV?7

| MR. CLDS: Mr. Chanto, I was abic to giva vcu a,

; o -

4

- transcript reference. Weuld you to hind cncud.
te ci rn ne on# h'k

U ~ ~

MR CHARNO: '3796. 5
!

g

I would note it continues on to 8797
,

o

MR. OLDS: Thank you. '

12 8

i
5

Do you vant to show the witnesa tha tsctin: n '' '

J MR. CHARNO: I. had, if he had any rscollecti:r. cf i
< 14 ;

his testimony yesterday. '
15 *

j THE WITNESS: Yes.
-

!

!16
i, (

.'

BY MR. CHATGO: |
1e 1

1 i'

Q Do you recall testifying this tierning chst,

18

|the CAPCO memorandun of understandinr:
19 ~ did contain cuch t :

!'
requirement? !-

zo j,

A I believe 7 stated thic norning the CAPCO :ecua- an-,

| 21
.

dum of understandine provided that the companin vill 'c'

22 I
s*

interconnected by 345 kV.
* 23

1

j Q Do you regard these tuo pieces of testinony as
24 |-

! consistent?
25

; i

t

i

4
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1 told hir: to 1cok through it to make curc tha *zho:e

O document was thera. That is whcb 2. vanced c: M curs of. ,
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Toledo Edison that would be strengthened c.s a subt:titutz i
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built. i
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! adequate link until, as indicated here, period ^ f
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) of the subsequent lines which are described in ::hisyg
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! me=c are 345 kV lines and it further relates en gego '.', |co ,,
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| through D to determine the need, if any, for 345 ht' facilities fg
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2 i Ma, CLus: I:n encielw .a .399 : 2^ r..L.2 c-,
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I.

I
. 3 e the Uitneca.

I

4 He said the n:-r= :n': mu ai' .n . - ~ :. ,:
a

r

. .

5 If you wish to ha;2 the rau t of the uu.m/cr curi 2; - i
I,
i

G howsver, he did ansuer the :;tec tien, i

!

7 OIAI!U1AN R.!GL"R: Ztc direct :nc.er 20 ;c.cf ;i; a :I. ;- .)
l
,

i
3 was there a requirene:lt, would be you or no. i

i

9 MR, FZRIOLDS" Fr. Chairaer. , I .zou:.d .r.;f. t S. 2. : i

i
;

10 the correct procedura .iculd be tht.t th. dc cur en ': n g i.- .s
f
,

1; for itself.
,

.

h

12 If there is a requirr.2nt in it, .ra 21.. '. r - .

.

t

to the docunent13 |
:

14 If there is not a require. car.c, u: c m . .~i r. .' :. .
'

15 frora the document than there is not one. '

16 To the antent we ara anhing the linnecu : 1r

37 tectify or speculata as to what the requi2:~ments ~

2 ,.

contract are, we have the ccatract or r.r.orendn 0; v:.L :- .
. . ,

av

1 o., s tandir.g in evidence, and that is the bect cri6.. '.e s .

,0 MR. CIAPliO: If I could. raplv te dina, 2.. . = .;.. ..-- ,2 -

21 n cross-examinaticn I askedif he know of ca . c x . e c:;;:. ..
.

!.

!

re s traint. Ile s aid , no, he didnot.,22 -

i
.

-

23 On redirect, he recalled :.;ct'athinc cr.c en- 4-

:
,

-
!2.1 crosa-exaninction, I think I'n entit12d F.o a::ricra ....t .o
i

recalled on redirect,3

i

.



. - . _ _ _- . _ . - = -- __ - -_ - -

. . . . . . - . . .
,, - --. .. - .. _ - - -

- . ._

,

l

.

,

w. :.
. . . .

sl

3 (-upu. .m , .T rc '.'.r ?'.'. .* ';' '..c,'.-..... -. .a ..

bw3 i
.-
3 i .a ,

. . , . .. ,7 n.w ,. u - ., . -

. .u . . . . ~ . . . . . . , - : . . . 4.
. .. .,, , . - 4

-

.. . . . . . . . . .
,

, a
aI

"| fully.8
,

I

4 i m . 6, .. - , , , CI. - t. ,~c. .m .,

5 8

.

S G Car ycu te.T.1 :.'.o in u 72; or :v: - ' c *: ./ n.

O ,, . 9. 1.e. i.43 4. u , yhOtha 2.k. ,. . n. _. .?.
.

e..$ f ,,.3..s..
.. . . .

- *

..,.......a..... 4. w w . .a , .

.,1 , , n.e -. ,,c n e., ,' .P. t'n'm*. .**. c v. -'.o.w..^ 1~ u' '.1 c '.- ~.~..,-.~.v..''.v. ' . . - . . ~ . . . . . ' . . . . . . ' . -
'

. .v. m , e . . . . .

!
'

O with CyCO ch 313 hv? '

.i

9 I f -on . ,.,.. r. n.v n. .o, ., a.J .f ., ., . o.3u . L. , . ,.
..

. :.--., -
.n t. s. s. . , . . . . .

t
.

,()
. q t,~n. ~.: co,. . .r. r sin .n.o,.i. ,,, .,43. a- o s e -, c~., u. ,. ~ .s._ . ,a s...m.. r1. a. -i m. . . .. -.

,,.#; . . 1 a ..
1

!

u i no objectica. But uhothorothal;c ic c reqcir;:.. nt. :: O...
,
,

8

n I the d'octrant spea':c for itcell'.
!,

,,,

p.) .i. CI!AIRIGN RIGL3R: Overruled.
I
8

, , . , , ,m. g ymt"m'"S .- 'c. v.. o t'..' d '.'._w, , ~,, n, , r. . ..n .~. . . . . ' . . .
,.

,
. e -

t

i ;*~ n o nJ ui.' ~.'o.. n *. ro .v.n..~.'"., a p ~.. ' .4. c e.~~..*.<- =. a .'. . m._. . ' . . . ' . . .
*"

'
. . . - . .. m.>. -,o

..

, ,, ! ..'.nb a r , 3' u*,. .. 'u.''.n "+ ." n. o ~z. .. <..vi . . 4. e r. = ". . . . . - ...m.. . ' ~ . . .. -.a - a .
*

-
'

,

1
e

or adc..tional memberch..a.

1
-H,

-,, u
1

|
.. . .

e.n |- Agna..n , .L ranent. 5,no cocu;cn . n s.. .. ; r - c- - .

t
,.

10( thia whole anbjec .
,

,e

|' I.,o a} ' 5a * w~""~ nn o . - ,-"y'-., no an ~ .~y . . .- ~-r. c . . . . .- - ' - '' : - - - - -

.. i
d

1.

'.a *! i
..

h

|SS37 .on- .
.
0

*

.C.48- m

r4
#e*

e

th

%'.O"
t

i
.

!!'

11 i

_ . . . ._. - _ _ ._ _ _. ,



.
_.. . . - . . _ = - - . -

,

I
i

s,, iysG \c . . e; ev .e v 8

1

iarl CHAIR 2mN RICLTt: Mr. Hjela Sit?y

f

, ., .f ,, .. 9

. Jt . n J... ..., m. w .u. ruu ..

.

Q You sta ted thr..- tha C7 200 ..=.oranda , d,
1

, s _

,-

a undaratanding T.akas no provision vi Q respr:': .:a ite.ctal.1.ng.

' linau less than 345 ':V. Ic che an.'c tr*; :e u2. :!?. scp.ct .;.e3 .

9

t
g tr?nOmiUFion lino 3 greatOr thCn 2 d '.7? i

:
'

A Thero is, I ballevo -- if no: -- m l '. . .:3nc01 1

,

y
9

that. I npoke too son,g
i,
e

g I'm not to m.tre , and ny r2 collect icn Lan ' c r

jc.. a
i

g clear without revic;7ing the docume.st in dreni.'. :a ta .'hech<'-
e
'
,

therc is a reference in this partic:nar de:.:taan -or not

t

to a higher voltr.ge than 3(5 hv. i
1

|
I would hava to read the document. '

4

| CHAZRMAN RIGLI'R: That is not ncc?c3ary. !

MIt. HJELM72LT: I have nc more qu::ctienc1.,>,

IGl. LESSY: !io c.uestionc.1 '.J .
t

MR. OLDS :
1,1 I navo only one qucatien. !

t..::.v.l m e , ,r. ., n.a A .u:. C,.,. L. ,m.. ..,, .,., n. . , ;
nw.. ur em n u10

t

BY MR. OLDS:
19 '

'.
Q Mr. Charno asked you to look at tha cxcarandt.:: '

!

of understanding for a particular purpoca. Did you 1:02 t ;
,

. .

Exhibit A? .

22 t
\*

A Yes, sir. l
23 i

*

1

Q 'Ahat does EHV mean on Exhibit A?
|24
.

A 345 thousand volt line. i
25 }

!
'

,
I
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a h.3
7na.4 us.

h
i.

f 7
:.I

|G. OLDS: I h-'re no o c0P:: c' - 2.n c. "+

.i
2

c| ,, t. .r.. n.s.vu. .g
,.

m.v g.. .u.gf c.r.,u pu,. ,.,, g .. -4-, ..u. . _v.,.. 4

d
!i.

,7 g . .. m' n. .^. t .? . :' .. y .* 's c n ~o 4 .- -C.
1 .*--~~..% u; ..m.e . . .a >. -.--...L..

i].
e .

.'
. ..A.1. As (* ,

s. , A .1. .,. a. 3 ..J. .. . .. ; . p.'w 41.s:1,. Q. *or .c
.y . n.. . .. . .. .. . t c ; .'A.1 c. .. ;

3.e . . ~ . ? . . ~. a,
*w. .. s .; .. a * s- .m -

t. .q,

q ,. w - ... .n. u..-.., n ,:on, _.., ..nla., a q a ,. .. . ., . w. ,, 4 . .,., ,...~,~..,m-.-.. ..
. o: . .

3 4. . .,. . . . ..... t ... .. .( . . _ . . ...

.

a |n| at.d IA. . .ol u ga r ' .. o" .. c". .~., +, ~.- . ," w.4.%. .. .m . N .<'a.." . ~.a.' . " . . . , .m. . W, . n. .- i -
-

- -
-- .:

i
:.

~. .. rcut.enza to Mr. ?laq.or.

g CIIAIRMMI RIGLER: Go aband,
i

,; ,. 1 a. T r.e es.a. . ..yv
. . cy . s .v. ..s .e. . .n_, .. p.. . . . n. a .m. . . . ..:.

.21

g | taking th3 position 3 hat this ia cro 3-e::e. mix.t!.en .= zo .
.,, [ .m. ,.os a e ...-o.ir.a t io~. , c.av_i .i.t o+ " a <_'.. . .u 7 '

s .a. .'. .a.. 4.N. . .1 %. .. , .a. . .n .. .s ., ". u-
b -, .

.

. .:, I. . There was onc qucation only c.s. :;norai!. irs et.s..
..

tI

g '|
CW.P."21 P.7.GLES.. m'r.'. *e. .. 6. . ' "-.'. . 4. .". ..b.~.~.'.1.".- .W.....'.

.
.

|

g brought up tha utbject. Mr. Reyn,10.3 bac had no t.ppor..ne ::-
.| o, , t . .u, .h..nn. . .a. ,. n n o a ~ o n _.,t .; aa~. .t. .n. ,.,, m ..s n ..:,.~. , .<. . ,a

.. ... a. . . . .m ,;. . , . . . .- . .. .. m..~ . - - . - -
t
,

with resp m to quest'.onc raicad by th: harC.w..

i

Aliso he is not in c. pocitien to objtm. ta,
.

) questions by h board. In fairnana, we will 1s.n bl.a 9:n . d,
.

su
a
1 ; ,.. .. p.go' y v .. w.ig .i 413 .o u..4 ...,.-.e.

.m. . m.. , t. ,t .c
.

.. s . . . . . . .
(

g{ did, and he vac in a pcaitica 0.ud ha ic . sponsoring n .
witneca. The fact Fct. Olds didn't go into it t;ould to

..
.. va

-

*

line of 'minhing, constitute the closing of the subjeci...2,., -

:2 I will defar to the !!oard's r.dina.
,

'

o -

5-. . . , 7f. . * . g*,' 1} 4'*4. .*4.jr* (*** .**=!. * * Y *h
ff. e * '* . +" A.*. *S . - **

. , , .
.

. ---.-#.*
.
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1 yLtruI.tmv>..L., r?Cp O a- . . .m . r~~*-
. .. a ,

. .n . t . .. . ~ ~ ~&

oe
a .v , .s >- . . w- _ a .e.. ~. c. wr ua.

.

3 0 . Ir . t.' m o.'.r.n.. , ."; c u w . .
- *

.".....-'..w,..... ~ . < . - . . . . . . - .

" '
. ,

.

1

4 January 22, which is N2C Enhibit o. 2 7. , ! b-0.:._- , .'':.
, ''

(
.

.e, "'haa t le". a.-'. '. M. c .", " . - s'. . ' . " . . . - " . . c " u-;.>....--",e -
a

i .
_ . . ., -

6 carlier latter of January 2, yhich .c IOC Ixhib!' '*c . 21. ;
*

7 I shcw you what'a '.iRC 2nhibit 21. c Tanuary
.

G letter. I will. ask you if you would ron: th: 3 o rer a d :
.

|9 will then ach you a que.sticn.
!

10 C".A 7 ' ' 'a'' .' i R A u''w' ". ''. .- A'' 'm- .t' :t.m ~

- c c' ".u''." .'. ; .'r.
l. a

i
11 g.o . - .* ./v. C~ '' * - .''' .ae 'l .n. ''ca w . * P, 2'. ' a .- ..... ._-r. . . < > . . -

s ''a -

.

.

12, 3 coking at the internal number. It is !!RC 6.
'

13 MR. LESSY: I would appraciate it i..* ncJ :. . :.n !

14 you have shown the uitnoce the exhibit, you cr.n nc c ;

e

Is ceat.e

i

ic Thero have been corec.nte bctusar. car- 9.. uu
t
t

37 the witness not on the record. I uculd apprc::in c. 3 r . .u . ;
.

18 you have shown him that il you would tuho your '; .cn
.t

79 MR. REYNCLDS: The uitness z.shed Mr.r- 4: ito *

20 Cth'.r document.
;

i.

21 I said it was IiEC 12, i
.-

\ .

I
I

\ _3 MR. LESSY: I'm not in:nlying 4.n.v. in.nrep:. ''.o b.v ir. '
.

1 .

0

| 23 what you said. I think any con.ents Satwaan cetun1 and.

'

*",g the witness not en the record in innppropricto. |

.

,

t
t

2S i
'

i
i
t

1

4
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S39 1 BY HR. F2YMOLD3:
bwl |

y reesil c:ica P.w;c;r ;,ur2 0 Do you have 2

.

'

3 conversation uith Mr, Clags: rayurdi.nq ycr.: a 1.' '. .?. : .:n'

i
1

4 the Pitcairn sys t:N3 puratant to hi : rcqu':0 0 pr: .* ..:01 |. .

.
i.

5 or followed the January 2 '.et:2r? ,

;

I

6 A My discussion with !!r Flagor ucald 'uwa : .1 ;

1

7 prior to the January 2 letter, 4

0 0 And what is teh basic for that :t.ntoratnc? i
!

9 A. The basis for that utatem0nt is related to :. o i

|
.

10 evaluation, including Mr, Flogar's lotter that ec.; pr:!. al.pni. ~ -

11 by Pitcairn would be inpractical, the norcuga carld n; !

! :
,I

12 contribute to the objectives of the relinhility of acri:m
:

13 and, on the other hand, the participatica cf tha norcu:(.. ..cr.1.{

i.s create complications and difficulties eithcut any .xmp 3.:stti. -

15 advantages .
:

. .. . .
I

is Th.,s is tha ..sind or. alscucsica cno. ,:Ind c c, !

i

17 analysis I made and discussed with Mr. Flegar.
i

18 BY MR, PSYNOLDS: |
1
.

;g 0 And it is your recollection thct your d.iccur.. .n ,

,

20 with Mr. Fleger uns prior to the time ha sent ' .it. S c: in;.. . ;
6
:

' '

21 letter?
.

99 A Yes* sir.
< .

'

a MR. REYNCLDS: Thank you. I ha';2 notic.ag f t!.ex.
*

i

| y MR. CHARNO: I have enc re-rncrec: On >

:
|

|

re-reddirect.| 3 ,

i,

!

!

!

!
.

_.m.
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i

c a. t. i,
.-

s .

bw3 53. . OCS : Ia .' f r . Congler con D.';M 23
j .

1

c :titnecsi ?t . Ri-lor?> 9_

.

wn . u- . .-
...

-
1, . . ,, . . g. .,.,9 a. ' n T r.sw- u, . r * 1. .:. - . . 2e

--3.

11R , OLDS: Th ank v. ou, N'; . Osmo. ?.er
. , ,

.

. ,,.,,:..,..:........-,in........_ .

. r . a..c. .

|J
,

IIR , OL"S: Shcil we call o.:.: ne::: u .'. '.r.n z .n; 7g

!I mentioned to one of the Counna' + r' -

-.
.

I
1

Governmnt the pocaihility of a c hipulation c.1 ;c 'a;. c;<: : i.

g

tes truony . I did not have cny raaponse. jg
i.

10 |
In the interest of a::paditic.n, sinca the 70. . .:

.

to be covered is co simplo and straighi;f arwar.!, enult . ;

11
4

*

like to inquire if thoro in a pecaibility thc.5 Coer....'
12

,

w uld be agrecabic to cuch c etipulation.
13

'

I proposed a ctipulation et Mr. Sere 2r, _ .

94

"* ' " * ' * * *' ' " " ' '' '

15

'' ' ' ' ~' ~I
16

cnd Mr. Hjelmfelt, ,

1

Could I inquira of the record cn this .:c5.::' ;

18
- .

ES39 1

19 +

20
I

.
.

21 !
t

.
99 g
"
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24
i

25

.

'.
I



. _ _ - .- ,.- . - . - _ - . -__ . - - .. . .- _-- .- . . -

_ _ _ . _ _ _
.

t ,

1

4

-|1

i. 3347; S40 .
1.

'l
,*

'

|
1

arl 7 'l CIIAIP3fdi RIGLOR: Lat's go 02f the rsucrd.
,

| 0
! 2 0 (Discussica off ths .:ccord.)
!

-,

l'

Op MR. CLDS: F_r. St rk.-

;-.

! 4 ;g Whorcupon,
;

.
I!

3i .

~3 f JO?Ji STAE

I
6 was called as a witassa en t-ehalf of !':W.'.:r ^.t .:w.'

.

7 Light Company and, having been firsu duly cuern e ca

,

3 examined and testified as follot s:i

1

1

] 9 DIECT EX.MGiATIOd
t
'

go "l EY MR. OLDS:
\.

j p O Nould you please state your name, your her.a
i

i addreca and vour elaoloyment historv since the ymu: 1M9 wich
! 1.4 - - - -

!
.

1., Dnquasne Light Campany? (
'

A John STarh, S-t-a-r-k. My h:me in Mo L,p, j
j, Carlton Drive, Pittsburgh 15243, ?snnsylvcnin.
.

L,

i

id My employment record nines 1955 vinh tuquae;ua;

Light Company; from 1969, I believe it stas Sept.cnhor ofc.of '

1969 to tha present dcto, I hsve been ntanacer ei'

To i -o.

1

industrial and governuantal marketing denurte nt,
19 -

,

4

i Prior to that I vna dir20 tor in tha ,acm'.urci ng
E

| sales department, m:d director of -- at thir; tize 7 w.n-

2,..

i .
I
' director of electric and steam cales for tv.; ' ears. ~

ZL .

,

Prior to that tina, uhich veuld t c2 na hack ;ot , g

1965, I was director of electric ce.les at Duquesne Light.i A.\

i

Q What 13 your educational backgrcund cinca * igh
, , ,

1

!

. ( i

, i

?'

4
.

- -..--__,_ _ - . . . . , , . . . _. ,. , . . _ _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ _ _ . . _ . _ _ . . _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ . _ _ , . _ _ . _ . _ _ _
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- -... .. ~ -~~,......-ar2

1 schcol? ,. .

G J *. G
,1

2 A
I have a B.S.\ Ocgre?

in el ec t ric a.'. c r s; ':'"|
h frca the University o? '?ittahu

,
.

' cf. n [
rgh. .V.d that.: } ccPcol.

.

. .; c ',.n c .2 h{ .h.
|

5 0
?t. Stark, did you participat.

a in c nc u:nia n,6 i

f n 1971 with representativas of the Sarough ,5? 3i ac.i a
.

7|
concerning the possibility of acma ki

nd of ec

or interconnection betwnen the als t i
connectir.

horough and the Duquenne Light E
c r cal systn cf t':ctg

R

ycte:. ?
10 | A Y33* Gir-
;; I

sP

Q
Were you at such a it.ectia; on

I

.

such auW; ec..12 natter in February 1971? |
.

13 A
Y8U' 81#* jl

s

ta O e

At that moeting did Pitcairn r i
;

f

15 parallel e ce tha que ;ci:a
paration of the two cintcac in the 3

i such a connection? en.nt v.lo-

!,
37 A

l Yes, sir. -
+

!

,I;3 O i

Wnat was Duquesne 'c recponse t )
.

o chn; gnostic ';
!

39 A

We took this under advisauntI'
>

I .

and :niv.scigaticnwithin our own comoanv.
.40 t

i- -
t

21 0 t

Did you or anyona elca frc
'

meeting refuse Pitcairn's questi
Duqueene at :::.ac1 .

Ig
|

on er give a negacy.ve
answer to Pitcairn 's question abI

out parallel cporation? ,

s4 A I,
.

No, sir.
{ {'

I
{ Q, , , .

At any subsequent meeting 3 atter di
~ .) I

I'{ . ng by ycu
|

n

;
s
e

o
\l
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C. :t .3 ,yOt.t C r a . o . i.1. .. ., s* .r. . . t.,.
,

,

s e. .y 4.
. -. -2.f r.p.'br. .....s.. S.,-n. . , ,

. :.
-

,a 4.,, .4,g .% c. .. . ..
..

e

.c. . to e n. crato in .nara.1.1a. .;4.'.h '.3.~._*.._. .?.:
.

!

3 .h;
.

A Ko, sir,.

e,
; e aid v.-u e,a ,.;- s.3 - . m..:.n 3_4._, :. . . ., ;.. 7. ~.g,. , . _ ._

.

4 vu .i u. .. .., p .,

;
, -

5 j operate in parallel irith Pitenirn?
I

|o . 7 .ga. . 1a ,u m..c. ,.,..- ..,.o u.* ,., .,.s..n . . k. . .t. .. .'...3... m p.. u.. , ,

I
. .. .

| xx. onus: croca-crmaina?r
,

.I C.n,u u .c v y c. w. m. ).i-- ~ 5wa a u . .. . . w . . -

p

gi BY iiR. LESS'*:
l<

g. '' O Who atteuded the nesting .0f ' eim's.r ,' ' T.l . . .

g ;} in*,..* a *. v.n'...* ng *t.'h.'.n- "1' t'o n.4. ~. . .
'

w ' , .s .. '"'- '.. ' 2' , a m . . -'.s'~..'o''' '**~ ~ ~ ^...v o. ~ . . .
. . .

.

il

~., h.4 cmme: nc-122.: aa n es you prccruc.,.42, .:. es.
.

is ..r -
g".,, q cIr . u" a h ~' a.. , c.'o. u.' d ." '.'. .. '~a .4. '.. *..*.'.e_- 4w_ .' 4 --". '. .~ . t .r".- . " - .

t
. .

^.

il
.

..,. .t)fcunmination? '

.<

l.
g .9 ,,patp > , r.e. ., ., . g .. . .... 2.. .- .v . u.

io- MR . T ES S'.' : '!" a g o l e c i n a ,
.

-

-- .vn. . t w-~ v.aag.y

Q M-1 questio2 to you is who other than n ur e..fg
,

1

chts:'.deci the Februar*r 19'/1 c30 ting?1.,: -

g[ A Ac I rammber, Iir. Nillien Lecaic -A me
v
1

. g{ represented ?itcairn and E . Robert H Ccbo, who nico

rcpresented Pitcairn, and Dycelf, and c.3 I r;2ertz.1:,7y.

g Mr. "agol, Hr. Cramer, and Mr. Fi.t::patrici drca D,.c:E n-.

Licht Company.,,
,

.j Q Did you, in fuct, cabscTecnt Oc that ~:t.e u*.ngd5 .

16
8
N
!;

I.$.
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,

.itudy the.t vou ucre tillinc :o cparcta i.: .m c.1hl .1!~h~
/ f

1
-

1 .

,9 Pitcairn?
.

|
q .. A y.s ,. 4

~ . .

t

tI

.,.n t 9 g ., a ., , ,.* 3, . . .:.. , . , .~. .. r. n e c ..v, :- . - . . . < . ~ .y.. . . ; ,.. :. . . .-. .. w ,_ .u , . . . . . . . ... . . . .

:
,

,;

,, ; !. to operate in para llel c=ditione.d ug r. '.ha Ted a : . u.v a
-

!

l.e. i ' the line would b3 caid for bv Titx.i n, the .r.- , ce.w: . . a,
t . -

L.3 line that Duquerno was .rcenir:ed to c;.2 ';h : liu? . .a.: hh . 4

I
, i. condition at the time of ycr.r cmx.r.icahions
. . p! .

.

i,i
o eg ,p.. ,, re t . . .s a .1 -'v r * *..,.. .4.. '.'.. ..a. . ,, ". #. . .- *. . .

*
. s . . . . .

-

.3 .

,

9.. .

*
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subscquen'c to Fchruc.: y ' 71., you told l'itcairr., H; . Ir;c.:. . ,

c. s ,
.

- t
I

that, yes, va uculd operate in parallel, but t.h facil:.-?,.
.

., I that had to in .beilt, Duquorw had to onn; 13 that.
.<

correct? The interconnection.- the tie lir.u?.A,.

A .a~t ld s,y., : .,. . 7.. .,a, ,, .w %.. ... ,._,.
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23

I right, yes, cir.

2 ? <..'. . v r - - v. . v <a o _ i.. - .e.. ~.; i_s . <. .: m . , , .um . 4 . . . . ..
1

.

3, u.av .e.. v. '' V"a, '.F~ .J.G " .'. .-a .~u,

4 0 :4r. Stark , you re.farrse te die ro'crwcq : ~' l.

*
5 nceting. I don't recall if you tol1 us or :.2 70.* c.2 r :. .,
6 purhaps you can, whera was this : m.ing he)d.
7 A As I re:.enhor it, this mzc*:ing tms 'J.cid ?.a

,

!

the offices cf Reid, Smith, Shcw and McClay.G i
i

9 Q That in in :?ittsburgh? :

1

10 A Yes.

I1 Q Did you attend any moeuing:: prior to ?s;crnary !
I

12 '71 with people representing Fitcairn? f
'

;
i

13 A No, cir. I

i

14 Q Mr. Stark, since you narcr attended r.;00:ings k
?

with the Pitenirn reprenentativea prior to Februnrt ''D.,
15 s

t

1G you cro not in a position to say at any of thom :ncrc ng7; '

17 prior to th ttire a refusal to cperato in ps.r: lical t:..:. :c : . -
.

I

73 is that correct 7 t

!,

I

ja A That's right.

20 MR. !GLVDI BERGER. We hcta no fe.rther cAnn._; :. i
i

!
21 MR. HJEL!! PELT: The City has no qu as ,icna. !

.

I
*

22 REDIRECT ZXMiI1U. TION
.

23 B'( HR. OLDS:

21 O Mr. Stark, at the time of this meeting, did

.5 Duquesne Light already have acce kind of a * Irc connac:1:,
0

.

I
'

| '

.
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S42 1 MR CLC3: I *: ave no o der c'.ustii.. :.
bwl

,,
c.1dn. R.y,t.s..-......3 ,v.,..-

.. ,.. , .: ,,, .4.-.w w .. . ..... .. a a....;-u .-

.
, >s..,,..., . . . , . . . ..,

. . . . .e

4 tin. ZIJILSR: Appli can i: : ' ne. '. ; *::. ' n l : ; 2. c :-
e

S Slemmer,*

!
3 MR. OLDS: Bafora you go f or:n'.r2,. cra Trc !

,

y' tuo raattars that I understand thcro is a categ A'1 ol 'i

?.

0 exhibits called "unaponaored e:6ibits ,"
:
:

1

ig CHIdRMAN RIGLP.R: Ynat is corrach. '

,

l
10 MR. OLDS: U2 uould propcac to offar c.:. r. ,

,

li unsponsored crJ11 bit --
i
1

12 CHAIRMAN RIGL3R: That is,elopenc roo by a v..n. m.,

13 not by a part.y.
I

t .,, HR. CLOS: Tnat is uhat I nean, n: r g e n r e r. 2 :. - - }

g wi tn ecu ,. !

.'
t

gg A document preparc.i by the Penna- ivt..iin .'"0 :
.

i.

. f ,

.

17 Langue, Incorporttsd Westarn Division, entitlu: r ?ir. tc - ~

,

,

0

3g and Operating Analycis , I.spinuall Syc ter.:,' datV. i
:
'

19 April 19, '66.

,

20 MR. CHAI'NO: The Dopsrtr. ant uould ebje:.2 :. 0
!

the introduction of that docu.unt. l3,
. .

.

CHAIRMAN EIGLER: Has it been given .7
e .,
-

i
-

~.:,, identification number vat? i

!.
4g -

.

r

3,g We will mark that an Ar.plicavcc 1.'.' 0 :DL) ,
|
4

25 I
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i CHAIRMIdi AIGLER: '2nen t .e va.1 A -

'~ * ^"' __3..
>

t

62,
- b .i 3 ! on 120 until tc:20rrow.

*
.

3
"R. OI.DS : May I haa the Ecc d' m - ? :i c ;; .2

,
* 2

to .iithdraw at this pcint?.

5 CHAIR!:Att RIGLER: .*e s . |
,

S We will break until ta:1 after,

7 (Rocosa.) ,
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Let 's ass u:r.e tha t..,
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allocate costs of an interconnectica, d o _'icu ~F - u~ ~ . - , >,1,,
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comply with Gainasville? !.-
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17
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18 !

I'm not sure I understood it. I10
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20 i
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23.
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distribution of the totcl 'uncfits.,~
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7 4 Ckav. !~
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3| to a nor=al pcNer p001 a hundrad ;cilars a c2e; i
.

probably would not be.,.,
*/

G How about 200?*

,

u

A. I don t hava any fine line where I .. auld m2
,

o,.

it off. It has to be a daturmination ::ran th
7

-r ; 4.c:.-1 :
-

4

t.

anplication.
3 -

G Suon.oso your ancrineering Otudy - a c ". a --

3 . -

that a pcol me.mber ccncricuted no r.casurch:.2 b.;aal :s .
,04 .
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but likewise imposed no measurable Catrincnt -

Further this ocal r. ember agrcud nc 7u'
12 - ~

$200 per day,
b

Hould vcu then clascify this neater r;'
14

f

providing a significant bcnefit to the pcol? '

l a,

,1 L2t 's make a lot of ot-nor acsur.:cious cr.
16

~
:.. -

'

pool, so we yava a .cac..cf rcuna rcr J ungr.cnn.,
. , . - . .

.

..

17

Let's sav this is a sizable pool s r.y . in th
18

>

order of 13,000 megauatts.
.
e

It is ccnposen of several manberc. .20 :/.a t =m
'

,

u0

have an organisation that is capabie of running unc ml
. .

Then I uauld say tha that racber di; nec
,, iu. ;

qualify. i, , -* u
,
*

They would not provida honofits :.n p :oport; n i
24 i

.

to i ts -- th e e emplicatienc it- -vids to the pccl.
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7 in the New England Power Pcol hav0 100.: 'Gan f zrrm :t: .l
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.e coak load?J 4.
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10 Po.icr Pool. The small n.artici. ente in Nc.V % gl..ri. c..x
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1, representative that has such rora ensa tha , :h',2 ...c

i

13 represento.
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9 I would hr.ve to look ct th2 contreet 20 .
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|
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1 ! they have such derivative rmQcr er whr. ."2 r :. ~ ' _ c. '

2 want to use?
.

. .3 a ..s. ..u. r _ ..-). p , 2 s. ..

a 4 ~ , , - . ,
. ..a ., . ~ . . . . . . . . . .. -... - ..- ... . .

}
4 i : 44

. v .: ..w., 3. m. . col .,..d .,u ,, ,., c. n &..; k, ,,..1. , . . . . . . ..

. . . .. s .s.

5 small me:6 era to participane.
,

6 Q Right. .

,

f .v.d .=. Ou.u- w.'. *i... c.i'. M.. 7 . ..aa b '"- u' -^ "s>,,r" .-. "
:. - . - . . -
g

!

8 torn, do not he.ve any inrtailed genereien dc h . ;"c .

9 A As I reme:&ar tha liEECO:G, ..g a..a I '.. c -:. :a ra -.e
:

10 chec.i the record, but as I re achtr H':20Cf,, ou c.'. ;a i
1

11 requirmnts is they have producticn .~aci2.:c; ...: '' :. u..2

3 .,. it is 25 megce.<atts or acro, comething 1:.hu c'rc . : 70 11 .

i

13 have to check the record on that. (

y Q Nov if you vero made aware of the 2 : r ; . .i. ..
.

d

15 the record showed that core of the New Enginnd _ .- 'c:
I

ig participating members as compcred
.

,ith fu2.1 -f12c : .. 2. :. :* -

.

do not have any installed gancretion, uculd . .9.:; :::w .r r
37|,

testimony that it is inporative that each nf.O - c.5 y:.
.

18
t

19 provida significant benefits to the total pc,o1 occrc': ..
- .c

.

,.

0 I cannot accept thre accuaption. - . . . . . - .'. t -A.

contrary to fact. I think the NEPCOL cpacid.ca.'.1. !,
e. .

,

recuires that metb'ers hcVe -- either hr.ve generatiun er are
2..>. :-

i

!

getting into the gcu ration. i* 23
!
i

46 O Would your knculedge that conc pr.rtici.r.n: :4 .
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,

,opposed to full-fledged ca.cbcra of the Zu 2ng':'.n.~ r c ar ~
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. . . . _1.,,
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5 I :.-hink, dependc on the incentivo. Z_ . zra .; n . .' ... ; :
;
,

6 to p' ovido c.n incenti to, then tc ccct a>. .an4- ~.
.I

i

I
-

.> ~ ~ . . u . . . , ., C .. ;,... , , . . :, .- <" - ' - -~...( o .+7 , ,.
'- --~s-- u .- -> ~ . ~ . . . - - ... - . . , .
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3 adopt ew menbars, to taka in new r.e:tcra . I

4

g 0 .Tust focucing on the quantic-. cl : m ~. r i

:

1

;g of r. embers tha:: c.m be accorrodated srithi.- r ;m g r. . !

t.

11 As I und2rstand your testimony. itn c that th2.- . .m '. C 1
,

'

lin it . But you don't diccuas whr.t the lim.c ._ 7: .-12

!

it will be determined.13

s,os.f 4 ne3 o .= 4- .,.,.o n. , , y ., ,...;....,,.c,..*. . . , . . ,.

t. . . s.a m .i. . . - _;. ;-,

,
,

.- ". c' ..o.o . .i n. s. c - .. . 4 t .4.. . c, H. . n. ~ .'. 4 . .. . .-. . .'. _3 A '- 'c i y '..ha"o 2 . . ...g

16 .iillingness of the people already in tha pca:. :. r M
;

ontitics who mav r qucet n.emberchio. .

7 - -.

i

ZiR. ZAHLEE: Objection. Arked and :i.a c... .
t ..o .

._ s ." a . ". ..o''. iMp.. r~essy . I d o". ' t *.- b..i.n'". *_.b.,a : . cg . . . .

,

.

0 answere that question.-,

'i:. . Z AruE". .- I th. ink. .V . ~w,..,-". 4 ., ..,c...".m..'...',,- '-
. >. . . - ~.

23 ,

, s

with the response he got. I thinh :: uu, raspar sive .2,
r

. *

E

the question asked.
23 ,

l

MR. I.ESSY : We can have it repeatod.
i.44.,

t
:

(iThereupon, the reporter rand frc .: ?.hc I

,5 I
i
t

I record, as requested.) '
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I'm trfing to undcratcnd hic last cam; :.;2 ,
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9
banctits when he used it in the encuer.
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i. 5n
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record as requested.)
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TI!E WIT:2ESS : If thera s.rc ruf ficiant har.2fi -
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bw3 CHAIRMAN RICLER: I * tas as':ing souc i.;c2 n ti n : , j ;

9

_

Incantivoc have to be autually perceived.
[

-
'

3' '

THE WITNESS: I t'...Lak ac ch man cer. :-27e li:. i
t4 <

own incentivas '.
.

. e *
4

e-J CHAIR!Wi RIGLE!-: All rights What lapparf. ;
,

3 in a situation where , in discuc:.iing what banafit:2 oc wh ti: '

7 conditions should apply to a pool, two of the pc.:.nticI
i

'

8 pool parties are in disagrecrent uit' respect to d e

9 magnitude of the incantives, Suppose one perty said.I
s

10
.

.

am furnishing ample incan ;.ve and the other n.cr.:-* said that !a ,

I
11 is not! a sufficient incentive. !

12
i THE WITMESS: Well, if cnc party did not ica.~ th?
.

! 13 incentives sufficient,. then I would say therc voulu b: no
,

14 ! pool.
r

(15 He dcas not have incentive enough to c:&2 hi ;
;

, . ,i

j 16 participate in the pool,
1

; 17 CHAIPRAN RIGLER: 7.'n. that case, incantives
a

i !
t

| 18 would have to be mutually perceived, '

i

j 19 THE WITNESS: I think I have a little 'roabla:
.

20 understanding your " mutuallyj
1 .

*
21 CHAIRMA!i RIGLER: You e::plaincd that bc th parties ;!

4 . -

|
'

i 22 would have to agree as to the magnitude of the incantive, '
,

i 23 before it would be recognized.
;
I

t

24 THE WITNESS: Both parties would have to agra,

! 25 that there are enough benefits thera to prcvide him ----
1
i

Both parties would have to be motivated,
1

.
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